



57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA Ph: 845-758-0400 Fx: 845-758-2633 curran@proceedings.com www.proceedings.com

To Our Valued Customers,

For more than 25 years, with your help, Curran Associates has grown to be one of the world's premier conference proceedings specialists. We'd like to extend our deep thanks to each of you for your loyal business relationship over this time.

In recent years, many conference proceedings have shifted from printed format to electronic. Though electronic media provides some advantage, there are many users who prefer print. In order to continue to satisfy our library clients that prefer print, Curran Associates has secured agreements with hundreds of technical publishers to produce printed versions of conference proceedings from their electronic media.

These printed versions are not available from the original publishers.



The books are printed and assembled with a perfect bind, using a soft cover (100# semigloss cover stock). They are professional, sturdy, clean, and filled with the same research provided on the electronic media.

For an updated listing of all of our titles, please visit our website at www.proceedings.com, where you can browse by publisher or by thirteen different categories. Please check back from time to time, as we are continually adding new titles.

We look forward to continuing our relationship and working with you to satisfy your unmet needs for printed conference proceedings.

Regards,

Dave Curran

Ordering Information

All of the publications listed in this catalog are available and can be ordered directly from our bookstore at www.proceedings.com.

If you received this catalog from one of our distributors or prefer to buy from a local supplier, please contact them directly with your orders.

§§§

If you are a distributor or you anticipate having multiple large orders, please feel free to contact us for options on shipping and discounts.

Curran Associates, Inc. 57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA

Phone: +1-845-758-0400 Fax: +1-845-758-2633

Email: curran@proceedings.com

TABLE OF CONTENTS

AACE International (AACE)	1
Academic Conferences Ltd	
Air and Waste Management Association (A&WMA)	1
American Chemical Society (ACS)	1
American Foundry Society (AFS)	2
American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE)	2
American Nuclear Society (ANS)	3
American Society of Agricultural and Biological Engineers (ASABE)	5
American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE)	5
Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL)	5
Atlantis Press	
Computers and Industrial Engineering	7
Danube Adria Association for Automation and Manufacturing (DAAAM)	8
Deep Foundations Institute (DFI)	8
Destech Publications	8
Earthquake Engineering Research Institute (EERI)	8
EDP Sciences	8
Engineering Conferences International (ECI)	15
Engineers Australia	15
European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE)	15
Global Automotive Management Council (GAMC)	16
Institute of Acoustics (IOA)	
Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE)	16
Institute of Navigation (ION)	38
Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP)	38
International Institute of Acoustics and Vibration (IIAV)	43
International Joint Conference on Artificial Intelligence (IJCAI)	43
International Mine Water Association (IMWA)	43
NACE International	
North American Membrane Society (NAMS)	43
Printed Circuit Engineering Association (PCEA)	43
Schloss Dagstuhl	43
Science and Technology Publications, LDA (SciTePress)	44
Society for Modeling & Simulation International (SCS)	45
SPIE - International Society for Optics and Photonics	
Springer Nature	61
Trans Tech Publications Ltd	62
VDE Verlag Gmbh	63
WIP Wirtschaft und Infrastruktur CmbH & Co Planungs KC	63

AACE International (AACE):

AACE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND EXPO. 67TH 2023. (2 VOLS)

Held 11-13 June 2023, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 1,460 pages 9781713877202 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$295.00

Academic Conferences Ltd:

IMPACT OF ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND ROBOTICS. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 4TH 2022. (ECIAIR 2022)

Held 1-2 December 2022, Oxford, UK.
Softcover 184(approx) pages 9781713884583 Griffiths, P. and Stockman, C.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$95.00

MANAGEMENT LEADERSHIP AND GOVERNANCE. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 19TH 2023. (ECMLG 2023)

Held 23-24 November 2023, London, UK.
Softcover 624(approx) pages 9781713884590 Rich, M.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$170.00

Air and Waste Management Association (A&WMA):

AIR AND WASTE MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION. ANNUAL CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. 116TH 2023. (ACE 2023) (3 VOLS) SMART GROWTH: BALANCING DEVELOPMENT, RESTORATION AND RESILIENCY

Held 5-8 June 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 1,800 pages 9781713885030 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$325.00

American Chemical Society (ACS):

ACTIVE LEARNING IN THE ANALYTICAL CHEMISTRY CURRICULUM.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1409
Softcover 316 pages 9781713886860 Wenzel, T. J. and Kovarik, M. L. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$175.00

BIORENEWABLE NANOCOMPOSITE MATERIALS, VOL. 1: ELECTROCATALYSTS AND ENERGY STORAGE.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1410
Softcover 407 pages 9781713886877 Pathania, D. and Singh, L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$175.00

BIORENEWABLE NANOCOMPOSITE MATERIALS, VOL. 2: DESALINATION AND WASTEWATER REMEDIATION.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1411
Softcover 365 pages 9781713886884 Pathania, D. and Singh, L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$175.00

CONDUCTIVE POLYMERS IN ANALYTICAL CHEMISTRY.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1405
Softcover 355 pages 9781713886822 Amiri, A. and Hussain, C. M. Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$175.00

ENERGY TRANSITION: CLIMATE ACTION AND CIRCULARITY.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1412 Softcover 684 pages 9781713886747 Boul, P. J. Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$175.00

HISPANIC FOODS: CHEMISTRY OF FERMENTED FOODS.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1406

Softcover 199 pages 9781713886839 Tunick, M. H. and Gonzalez de Mejia, E.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

MELON BREEDING AND GENETICS: DEVELOPMENTS IN FOOD QUALITY AND SAFETY.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1415

Softcover 181 pages 9781713886914 Patil, B. S. and Dhowlaghar, N. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

OIL-WATER MIXTURES AND EMULSIONS, VOLUME 1: MEMBRANE MATERIALS FOR SEPARATION AND TREATMENT.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1407

Softcover 356 pages 9781713886846 Boukherroub, R. and Dutta, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

OIL-WATER MIXTURES AND EMULSIONS, VOLUME 2: ADVANCED MATERIALS FOR SEPARATION AND TREATMENT.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1408

Softcover 292 pages 9781713886853 Boukherroub, R. and Dutta, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

SOLID STATE BATTERIES VOLUME 1: EMERGING MATERIALS AND APPLICATIONS.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1413

Softcover 452 pages 9781713886891 Gupta, R. K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

SOLID STATE BATTERIES VOLUME 2: MATERIALS AND ADVANCED DEVICES.

ACS Symposium Series Volume 1414

Softcover 362 pages 9781713886907 Gupta, R. K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

American Foundry Society (AFS):

ENVIRONMENTAL, HEALTH AND SAFETY CONFERENCE. 35TH 2023.

Held 3-5 October 2023, Chicago, Illinois, USA.

Softcover 384 pages 9781713886211

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE):

ENGINEERING FOR INCLUSION. 2022. HELD AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Held at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 12 pages 9781713879084

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$40.00

ENTREPRENEURSHIP IN CHEMICAL ENGINEERING. 2022. (AND CHEMICAL ENGINEERING AND THE LAW FORUM) TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Topical Conference at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 3 pages 9781713879039

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$40.00

MANAGEMENT DIVISION. 2022. HELD AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Held at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 9 pages 9781713879015

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$40.00

MATERIAL INTERFACES AS ENERGY SOLUTIONS. 2022. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Topical Conference at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 40 pages 9781713879145

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$65.00

NORTH AMERICAN MIXING FORUM. 2022. HELD AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Held at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 73 pages 9781713878933

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$83.00

NUCLEAR ENGINEERING DIVISION. 2022. HELD AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Held at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 22 pages 9781713879138

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$40.00

SENSORS FOR SUSTAINABILITY. 2022. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Topical Conference at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 38 pages 9781713879114

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$65.00

SUSTAINABLE PATHWAYS TOWARD HYDROGEN AND SYNTHETIC FUELS. 2022. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Topical Conference at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 35 pages 9781713879176

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$65.00

TRANSPORT AND ENERGY PROCESSES. 2022. HELD AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Held at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 42 pages 9781713879121

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$80.00

WASTE PLASTICS, 2022, TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2022 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING

Held 13-18 November 2022, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Topical Conference at the 2022 AIChE Annual Meeting.

Softcover 36 pages 9781713879091

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$65.00

American Nuclear Society (ANS):

LIGHT WATER REACTOR FUEL PERFORMANCE CONFERENCE. 2022. (TOP FUEL 2022)

Held 9-13 October 2022, Raleigh, North Carolina, USA.

Softcover 793 pages 9781713886372

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

MATHEMATICS AND COMPUTATIONAL METHODS APPLIED TO NUCLEAR SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2021. (M&C 2021) (3 VOLS)

Held 3-7 October 2021, Online.

Softcover 2,396 pages 9781713886310

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$275.00

NUCLEAR AND EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES FOR SPACE. 2022. (NETS-2022)

Held 8-12 May 2022, Cleveland, Ohio, USA.

Softcover 705 pages 9781713886327

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

NUCLEAR APPLICATIONS OF ACCELERATORS. INTERNATIONAL TOPICAL MEETING. 14TH 2021. (AccApp'21)

Held 30 November - 4 December 2021, Washington, DC, USA.

Softcover 240 pages 9781713886242

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$200.00

NUCLEAR PLANT INSTRUMENTATION, CONTROL, AND HUMAN-MACHINE INTERFACE TECHNOLOGIES. 13TH 2023. (NPIC & HMIT 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 15-20 July 2023. Knoxville. Tennessee. USA.

Softcover 1,764 pages 9781713886334

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$275.00

NUCLEAR TRAINING AND EDUCATION. CONFERENCE. 2021. (CONTE 2021) A BIENNIAL INTERNATIONAL FORUM

Held 9-11 February 2021, Online.

Softcover 142 pages 9781713886280

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

NUCLEAR TRAINING AND EDUCATION. CONFERENCE. 2023. (CONTE 2023) A BIENNIAL INTERNATIONAL FORUM

Held 6-9 February 2023, Amelia Island, Florida, USA.

Softcover 261 pages 9781713886297

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

PHYSICS OF REACTORS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (PHYSOR 2022) (5 VOLS)

Held 15-20 May 2022, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, USA.

Softcover 3,675 pages 9781713886341

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$425.00

PROBABILISTIC SAFETY ASSESSMENT AND ANALYSIS. INTERNATIONAL TOPICAL MEETING. 2021. (PSA 2021) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-12 November 2021, Online.

Softcover 1,287 pages 9781713886365

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$250.00

PROBABILISTIC SAFETY ASSESSMENT AND ANALYSIS. INTERNATIONAL. 18TH 2023. (PSA 2023)

Held 15-20 July 2023, Knoxville, Tennessee, USA.

Softcover 981 pages 9781713886358

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

RADIATION SHIELDING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2022. (AND 21ST TOPICAL MEETING OF THE RADIATION PROTECTION AND SHIELDING DIVISION)

Held 25-29 September 2022, Seattle, Washington, USA.

Softcover 532 pages 9781713886303

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

TRANSACTIONS OF THE AMERICAN NUCLEAR SOCIETY. 2020. (3 PARTS) (ANS VIRTUAL WINTER MEETING 2020)

Transactions of the American Nuclear Society Volume 123

Held 16-20 November 2020, Online. ANS Virtual Winter Meeting 2020.

Softcover 2,058(approx) pages 9781713886396

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$950.00

TRANSACTIONS OF THE AMERICAN NUCLEAR SOCIETY. 2021. (2 PARTS) (ANS WINTER MEETING 2021)

Transactions of the American Nuclear Society Volume 125

Held 30 November - 3 December 2021, Washington, DC, USA and Online. ANS Winter Meeting 2021.

Softcover 1,474(approx) pages 9781713886402

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$950.00

TRANSACTIONS OF THE AMERICAN NUCLEAR SOCIETY. 2021. (ANS VIRTUAL ANNUAL MEETING 2021)

Transactions of the American Nuclear Society Volume 124

Held 14-16 June 2021, Online. ANS Virtual Annual Meeting 2021.

Softcover 884(approx) pages 9781713886259

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$950.00

TRANSACTIONS OF THE AMERICAN NUCLEAR SOCIETY. 2022. (ANS VIRTUAL ANNUAL MEETING 2022)

Transactions of the American Nuclear Society Volume 126

Held 12-16 June 2022, Anaheim, California, USA. ANS Virtual Annual Meeting 2022.

Softcover 842(approx) pages 9781713886266

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$950.00

TRANSACTIONS OF THE AMERICAN NUCLEAR SOCIETY. 2023. (2 PARTS) (ANS VIRTUAL ANNUAL MEETING 2023)

Transactions of the American Nuclear Society Volume 128

Held 11-14 June 2023, Indianapolis, Indiana, USA. ANS Virtual Annual Meeting 2023.

Softcover 1,088(approx) pages 9781713886273

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$950.00

TRANSACTIONS OF THE AMERICAN NUCLEAR SOCIETY. 2023. (2 PARTS) (ANS WINTER CONFERENCE AND EXPO 2023)

Transactions of the American Nuclear Society Volume 129

Held 12-15 November 2023, Washington, DC, USA. ANS Winter Conference and Expo 2023.

Softcover 1,342(approx) pages 9781713886389

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$950.00

American Society of Agricultural and Biological Engineers (ASABE):

AMERICAN SOCIETY OF AGRICULTURAL AND BIOLOGICAL ENGINEERS ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL MEETING. 2023. (ASABE 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 9-12 July 2023, Omaha, Nebraska, USA.

Softcover 2,037 pages 9781713885887

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$2,495.00

American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE):

CONSTRUCTION AND REAL ESTATE MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICCREM 2023) (2 VOLS) THE HUMAN-CENTERED CONSTRUCTION TRANSFORMATION

Held 23-24 September 2023, Xi'an, China. Proceedings of the International Conference on Construction and Real Estate Management 2023.

Softcover 1,244 pages 9781713886143 Wang, Y. and Lan, F. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$242.00

INTEGRATING RESILIENCE AND SUSTAINABILITY INTO CIVIL ENGINEERING PROJECTS.

Infrastructure Resilience Publication Volume 6

Softcover 69 pages 9781713886150 Field, C. and Zawislak, C.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$80.00

Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL):

ANALYZING AND INTERPRETING NEURAL NETWORKS FOR NLP. BLACKBOXNLP WORKSHOP. 6TH 2023. (BLACKBOXNLP2023)

Held 7 December 2023, Singapore. Softcover 416(approx) pages 9781713885962

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL MEETING. 61ST 2023. (ACL 2023) FINDINGS OF ACL 2023 (20 VOLS)

Held 9-14 July 2023, Toronto, Canada.

Softcover 17,080(approx) pages 9781713882411

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$1,250.00

ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL MEETING. 61ST 2023. (ACL 2023) (25 VOLS)

Held 9-14 July 2023, Toronto, Canada. Long Papers.

Softcover 20,750(approx) pages 9781713881735

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$1,595.00

ASSOCIATION FOR COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS. ANNUAL MEETING. 61ST 2023. (ACL 2023) (3 VOLS) SHORT PAPERS

Held 9-14 July 2023, Toronto, Canada. Short Papers.

Softcover 2,222(approx) pages 9781713881742

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

BABYLM CHALLENGE. 2023. (HELD AT CONLL 2023)

Held 6-7 December 2023, Singapore. Held at the 27th Conference on Computational Natural Language Learning.

Softcover 376(approx) pages 9781713885863

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

BIOMEDICAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. SIGBIOMED WORKSHOP. 2023. (BIONLP 2023) (AND BioNLP Shared Tasks 2023)

Held 13 July 2023, Toronto, Canada.

Softcover 658(approx) pages 9781713882220

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$170.00

COMPUTATIONAL APPROACHES TO LINGUISTICS CODE-SWITCHING. WORKSHOP. 2023. (CALCS 2023)

Held 7 December 2023, Singapore.

Softcover 104(approx) pages 9781713885979

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

COMPUTATIONAL MODELS OF REFERENCE, ANAPHORA AND COREFERENCE. WORKSHOP. 6TH 2023. (CRAC 2023)

Held 6-7 December 2023, Singapore.

Softcover 94(approx) pages 9781713885986

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$80.00

COMPUTATIONAL NATURAL LANGUAGE LEARNING. CONFERENCE. 27TH 2023. (CoNLL 2023)

Held 6-7 December 2023, Singapore.

Softcover 602(approx) pages 9781713885856

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$170.00

EMPIRICAL METHODS IN NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. CONFERENCE. 2023. (23 VOLS) FINDINGS OF ACL: EMNLP 2023

Held 6-10 December 2023, Singapore.

Softcover 19,482(approx) pages 9781713885931

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$1,495.00

GENERALISATION (BENCHMARKING) IN NLP. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2023. (GenBench 2023)

Held 6 December 2023, Singapore. Held at ACL 2016.

Softcover 240(approx) pages 9781713886006

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

LINGUISTIC ANNOTATION WORKSHOP. 17TH 2023. (LAW-XVII)

Held 13 July 2023, Toronto, Canada. Softcover 292(approx) pages 9781713882282 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

MACHINE TRANSLATION. CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (WMT 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-7 December 2023, Singapore. Softcover 1,156(approx) pages 9781713885870 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$175.00

MULTILINGUAL COREFERENCE RESOLUTION. CRAC 2023 SHARED TASK. 2023.

Held 7 December 2023, Singapore. Softcover 72(approx) pages 9781713885993 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$80.00

PATTERN-BASED APPROACHES TO NLP IN THE AGE OF DEEP-LEARNING. WORKSHOP. 2ND 2023. (Pan-DL 2023)

Held 6 December 2023, Singapore. Softcover 130(approx) pages 9781713886068 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00

RECENT ADVANCES IN NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (RANLP 2023) (2 VOLS) LARGE LANGUAGE MODELS FOR NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING

Held 4-6 Septémber 2023, Varna, Bulgaria.
Softcover 1,334(approx) pages 9781713882404 Angelova, G. and Kunilovskaya, M. et al.97817 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$175.00

REPRESENTATION LEARNING FOR NLP. WORKSHOP. 8TH 2023. (REPL4NLP-2023)

Held 13 July 2023, Toronto, Canada. Softcover 360(approx) pages 9781713882312 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$110.00

SIMPLE AND EFFICIENT NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. WORKSHOP. 2023. (SustaiNLP 2023)

Held 13 July 2023, Toronto, Canada. Softcover 316(approx) pages 9781713882350 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$110.00

Atlantis Press:

SUSTAINABLE AGRICULTURE FOR RURAL DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2022. (ICSARD 2022) STRENGTHENING SUSTAINABLE AGRICULTURE IN THE NEW NORMAL AND DISRUPTIVE TECHNOLOGY ERA

Advances in Biological Sciences Research Volume 30 Held 23 August 2022, Purwokerto, Indonesia. Softcover 448 pages 9781713872634 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$331.00

Computers and Industrial Engineering:

COMPUTERS AND INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 50TH 2023. (CIE50) (3 VOLS) SUSTAINABLE DIGITAL TRANSFORMATION

Held 30 October - 2 November 2023, Sharjah, UAE.
Softcover 1,852 pages 9781713886952 Dessouky, Y. and Shamayleh, A.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$225.00

Danube Adria Association for Automation and Manufacturing (DAAAM):

INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL DAAAM SYMPOSIUM. 34TH 2023.

Held 26-27 October 2023, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 556 pages 9781713886167 Katalinic, B. Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$138.00

Deep Foundations Institute (DFI):

DEEP FOUNDATIONS INSTITUTE. ANNUAL CONFERENCE, 48TH 2023. (DFI48) EMBRACING CHANGE

Held 31 October - 3 November 2023, Seattle, Washington, USA.

Softcover 630 pages 9781713885801

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$170.00

Destech Publications:

STRUCTURAL HEALTH MONITORING. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 14TH 2023. DESIGNING SHM FOR SUSTAINABILITY, MAINTAINABILITY, AND RELIABILITY

Held 12-14 September 2023, Stanford, California, USA. Proceedings of the 14th International Workshop on Structural Health Monitoring.

Softcover 3,250(approx) pages 9781713886174 Farhangdoust, S. and Guemes, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$295.00

Earthquake Engineering Research Institute (EERI):

EARTHQUAKE ENGINEERING. NATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2022. (12NCEE) (2 VOLS)

Held 27 June - 1 July 2022, Salt Lake City, Utah, USA.

Softcover 1,368 pages 9781713884767

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

EDP Sciences:

ACTUAL PROBLEMS OF ECOLOGY AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT. 2023. (APEEM 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 407 (2023)

Held 20-22 April 2023, Moscow, Russia.

Softcover 366(approx) pages 9781713883708 Ledashcheva, T. and Savin, I. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

ACTUAL PROBLEMS OF THE ENERGY COMPLEX AND ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (APEC-VI-2023) (2 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 411 (2023)

Held 14-16 June 2023, Karshi, Uzbekistan, Dushanbe, Tajikistan, and Moscow, Russia.

Softcover 1,056(approx) pages 9781713883746 Uzakov, G. and Abdullozoda, R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

ADVANCES IN AGROBUSINESS AND BIOTECHNOLOGY RESEARCH. 2023. (ABR 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 398 (2023)

Held 30-31 May 2023, Krasnodar, Russia.

Softcover 348(approx) pages 9781713883616 Belousov, S. and Roshchupkin, S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

ADVANCES IN COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (I3CS-2023)

ITM Web of Conferences Volume 54 (2023) Held 1-3 June 2023, Kurukshetra, India.

Softcover 308(approx) pages 9781713883319 Chhagan and Verma, P. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

ADVANCES IN ELECTRICAL AND COMPUTER TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (ICAECT 2023)

ITM Web of Conferences Volume 57 (2023)

Held 28-29 September 2023, Tiruchengode, India.

Softcover 376(approx) pages 9781713883340 Sengodan, T.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

ADVANCES IN MATERIALS, MACHINERY, ELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (AMME 2023)

MATEC Web of Conferences Volume 382 (2023)

Held 27-28 May 2023, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 268(approx) pages 9781713883364 Liu, L. and Wu, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

AFRICAN CITIES CONFERENCE. 2023. (ACC 2023) A PART OF AFRICAN CITIES LAB 2023 SUMMIT

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 418 (2023)

Held 23-24 May 2023, Benguerir, Morocco.

Softcover 178(approx) pages 9781713884248 Tekouabou, S. C. K. and Chenal, J. et al97817

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

AGRICULTURE, EARTH REMOTE SENSING AND ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (RSE-II-2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 392 (2023)

Held 19-21 April 2023, Dushanbe, Tajikistan.

Softcover 688(approx) pages 9781713883555 Sadullozoda, S. and Uzakov, G. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$170.00

BIOINFORMATICS, BIOTECHNOLOGY, BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (BIOMIC 2023)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 75 (2023)

Held 6-7 September 2023, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 352(approx) pages 9781713883296 Kristina, S. A. and Hsu, M.-H. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

BIOTECHNOLOGIES IN THE CONTEXT OF HUMAN DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2023. (BCHD-2023)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 76 (2023)

Held 21 July 2023, Osh, Kyrgyzstan and Grozny, Russia.

Softcover 524(approx) pages 9781713884880 Salamova, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

BIOTECHNOLOGY AND FOOD TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 2023. (BFT-2023) (4 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 460 (2023)

Held 19-21 September 2023, St. Petersburg, Russia.

Softcover 2,958(approx) pages 9781713884958 Pushkarev, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$295.00

BUSINESS AND REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 7TH 2023. (BRD2023)

SHS Web of Conferences Volume 176 (2023)

Held 22-23 June 2023, Starozagorski Bani, Bulgaria. Held online.

Softcover 380(approx) pages 9781713883494 Stoykova, B. and Stoyancheva, D.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

CIVIL AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING FOR THE PHD. STUDENTS AND YOUNG SCIENTISTS - YOUNG SCIENTIST. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. (YS23)

MATEC Web of Conferences Volume 385 (2023)

Held 29-31 March 2023, High Tatras, Slovakia.

Softcover 350(approx) pages 9781713883395 Mesaros, P. and Jothiprakash, V. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

COMPUTER AND ENERGY SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC FORUM. 5TH 2023. (WFCES 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 419 (2023)

Held 18-19 May 2023, Almaty, Kazakhstan.

Softcover 750(approx) pages 9781713883814 Nazarov, D. and Juraeva, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$170.00

CONSTRUCTION THE FORMATION OF LIVING ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 26TH 2023. (FORM-2023) (2 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 410 (2023)

Held 26-28 April 2023, Tashkent City, Uzbekistan.

Softcover 1,446(approx) pages 9781713883739 Ter-Martirosyan, A. and Bazarov, D.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

DATA SCIENCE AND ADVANCED COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2023. (ICDSAC 2023)

ITM Web of Conferences Volume 56 (2023)

Held 23-24 June 2023, Coimbatore, India.

Softcover 538(approx) pages 9781713883333 Sumathi, A. C. and Yuvaraj, N. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

DATA SCIENCE AND INTELLIGENT APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICDSIA-2023)

ITM Web of Conferences Volume 53 (2023)

Held 28-29 April 2023, Gandhinagar, India.

Softcover 362(approx) pages 9781713883302 Shah, H. and Patel, R. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

DIGITAL ECONOMY AND MANAGEMENT SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (CDEMS 2023)

SHS Web of Conferences Volume 170 (2023)

Held 21-23 April 2023, Kaifeng, China.

Softcover 434(approx) pages 9781713883432 Saura Lacarcel, J. R. and Fan, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

EDUCATION AND SOCIAL SCIENCES. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2022. (ACcESS 2022)

SHS Web of Conferences Volume 173

Held 27-28 October 2022, Mataram, Indonesia and Online.

Softcover 248(approx) pages 9781713883463 Nuriadi and Farmasari, S. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

ELECTRONICS, ENGINEERING PHYSICS AND EARTH SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (EEPES 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 404 (2023)

Held 21-23 June 2023, Kavala, Greece.

Softcover 230(approx) pages 9781713883678 Iliev, T. and Stoyanov, I. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

ENERGY MANAGEMENT OF MUNICIPAL FACILITIES AND SUSTAINABLE ENERGY TECHNOLOGIES. 2023. (EMMFT-2023) (3 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 458 (2023)

Held 9-13 October 2023, Voronezh, Russia.

Softcover 2,566(approx) pages 9781713884941 Pukhkal, V. and Uvarova, S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

ENERGY MATERIALS AND ENVIRONMENT ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2023. (ICEMEE 2023) (2 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 406 (2023)

Held 8-10 June 2023, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia

Softcover 1,050(approx) pages 9781713883692 Bashir, M. J. K. and Vasudevan, N. et al97817

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

ENSURING THE TECHNOLOGICAL SOVEREIGNTY OF THE AGRO-INDUSTRIAL COMPLEX: APPROACHES, PROBLEMS, SOLUTIONS. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC AND PRACTICAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ETSAIC2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 395 (2023)

Held 16-17 February 2023, Yekaterinburg City, Russia.

Softcover 280(approx) pages 9781713883586 Loretts, O. and Nishakant, O. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

ENVIRONMENTAL PREVENTION AND POLLUTION CONTROL TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (EPPCT 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 393 (2023)

Held 21-23 April 2023, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 622(approx) pages 9781713883562 Liu, B. and Bashir, M. J. K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$170.00

EXPLORING SERVICE SCIENCE. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2023. (IESS WORKSHOP 2.3)

ITM Web of Conferences Volume 55 (2023)

Held 17 February 2023, Geneva, Switzerland. Affiliated to the Annual International Conference on Exploring Service Science.

Softcover 92(approx) pages 9781713883326 Ho, D. and Leonard, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$80.00

FISHERIES AND MARINE SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL AND NATIONAL SEMINAR. 12TH 2023. (ISFM XII 2023)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 74 (2023)

Held 13-14 September 2023, Pekanbaru, Indonesia.

Softcover 562(approx) pages 9781713883289 Kristina, S. A. and Hsu, M.-H. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

FRONTIERS OF ECONOMICS AND MANAGEMENT SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 4TH 2023 (FEMS 2023)

SHS Web of Conferences Volume 169 (2023)

Held 15-16 April 2023, Macao, China.

Softcover 542(approx) pages 9781713883425 Yin, M. and Wang, P. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

FUNDAMENTAL AND APPLIED SCIENTIFIC RESEARCH IN THE DEVELOPMENT OF AGRICULTURE IN THE FAR EAST. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 2023. (2 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 462

Held 8-10 November 2023, Blagoveshchensk, Russia.

Softcover 1,272(approx) pages 9781713884972 Muratov, A. and Lygina, O.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

GEOTECHNOLOGY, MINING AND RATIONAL USE OF NATURAL RESOURCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (GEOTECH-2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 417 (2023)

Held 16-17 June 2023, Navoi, Uzbekistan.

Softcover 740(approx) pages 9781713883807 Nurmurodov, T.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$170.00

INNOVATION IN MODERN APPLIED SCIENCE, ENVIRONMENT, ENERGY AND EARTH STUDIES.

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2023. (ICIES'11 2023) (2 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 412 (2022)

Held 2-3 June 2023, Kenitra, Morocco.

Softcover 1,090(approx) pages 9781713883753 Bourekkadi, S. and Kerkeb, M. L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

LEGAL PERSPECTIVES ON THE INTERNET. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2022. (COPEJI 6.0) THE RIGHT TO THE CONFLUENCE OF TWO UNIVERSES: WHERE TO?

SHS Web of Conferences Volume 177 (2023)

Held 29-30 October 2022, Iasi, Romania. Held online.

Softcover 228(approx) pages 9781713883500 Ungureanu, C. T. and Costea, I. M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

LIGNOCELLULOSE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE 3RD 2023. (IN CONJUNCTION WITH THE 15TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM OF IWORS, ICONLIIG-IWORS 2023)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 77 (2023)

Held 21-22 September 2023, Bogor, Indonesia.

Softcover 66(approx) pages 9781713884897 Nugroho, R. W. N. and Fitriana, H. N. et97817

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$80.00

MANAGEMENT SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ISCMEE 2023) (2 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 409 (2023)

Held 3-4 August 2023, Cape Town, South Africa.

Softcover 1,254(approx) pages 9781713883722 Xu, J. and Windapo, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

MARITIME EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ICOME 2023)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 79 (2023)

Held 8-9 November 2023, Tanjungpinang, Índonesia.

Softcover 476(approx) pages 9781713884910 Surif, J. and Jacobs, G. M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

MATERIALS ENGINEERING, NEW ENERGY AND CHEMISTRY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (MENEC 2023)

MATEC Web of Conferences Volume 386 (2023)

Held 13-15 October 2023, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

Softcover 232(approx) pages 9781713883401 Ali, B. and Wang, F. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

MATHEMATICAL MODELS AND METHODS OF THE ANALYSIS AND OPTIMAL SYNTHESIS OF THE DEVELOPING PIPELINE AND HYDRAULIC SYSTEMS. CONFERENCE. 2022.

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 397 (2023)

Held 12-18 September 2022, Altay, Russia and Online.

Softcover 176(approx) pages 9781713883609 Novitsky, N. N. and Sertter, B. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

METHODOLOGICAL PROBLEMS IN RELIABILITY STUDY OF LARGE ENERGY SYSTEMS. RUDENKO INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (RSES 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 461 (2023)

Held 9-15 July 2023, Olkhon Island, Russia.

Softcover 534(approx) pages 9781713884965 Stennikov, V. and Senderov, S. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

MODERN TECHNOLOGIES IN MECHANICAL AND MATERIALS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL

CONFERENCE. 1ST 2023. (MTME-2023)

MATEC Web of Conferences Volume 381 (2023)

Held 6 May 2023, Topi, Pakistan.

Softcover 238(approx) pages 9781713883357 Asif, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

MODERN TRENDS IN SCIENCE, INNOVATIVE TECHNOLOGIES IN VITICULTURE AND WINEMAKING. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC-PRACTICAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (MTSITVW2023)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 78 (2023)

Held 4-8 September 2023, Yalta, Russia.

Softcover 510(approx) pages 9781713884903 Likhovskoi, V. and Volynkin, V. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

OIL AND GAS ENGINEERING AND GEOLOGICAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (OGEGS 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 416 (2023)

Held 23-25 June 2023, Dalian, China.

Softcover 186(approx) pages 9781713883791 You, Z. and Xu, J. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

POWER SYSTEM ENGINEERING. CONFERENCE. 22ND 2023.

MATEC Web of Conferences Volume 383 (2023)

Held 15-16 June 2023. Pilsen. Czech Republic.

Softcover 238(approx) pages 9781713883371 Vackova, M. and Frank, J. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

POWER TRANSMISSIONS, INTERNATIONAL BAPT CONFERENCE, 9TH 2023.

MATEC Web of Conferences Volume 387 (2023)

Held 4-7 September 2023, Varna, Bulgaria.

Softcover 124(approx) pages 9781713883418 Karaivanov, D. P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

RENEWABLE ENERGY AND DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 7TH 2023. (IWRED 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 423 (2023)

Held 21-23 July 2023, Guangzhou, China.

Softcover 96(approx) pages 9781713883852 Xu, D. and Sultan, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$80.00

RENEWABLE ENERGY AND ECOSYSTEM. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICREE 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 424 (2023)

Held 28-30 July 2023, Beijing, China.

Softcover 270(approx) pages 9781713883869 M Mian, N. and Zuo, Y.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

RESOURCE EXPLORATION AND ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2023. (REES 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 394 (2023)

Held 28-30 April 2023, Ordos, China.

Softcover 180(approx) pages 9781713883579 You, Z. and Xu, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENT SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (ICRES 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 422 (2023)

Held 9-11 June 2023, Bangkok, Thailand.

Softcover 178(approx) pages 9781713883845 Siriratpiriya, O.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

SCIENCE EDUCATION AND ART APPRECIATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (SEAA 2023)

SHS Web of Conferences Volume 174 (2023)

Held 16-18 June 2023, Guilin, China.

Softcover 486(approx) pages 9781713883470 Zhan, Z. and Shen, C. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

SCIENCES, MATHEMATICS, AND EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICoSMEd 2022)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 400 (2023)

Held 13-14 October 2022. Gorontalo, Indonésia.

Softcover 332(approx) pages 9781713883630 Yuliarto, B. and Susanto, H. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

STATE AND PROSPECTS FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF AGRIBUSINESS. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC AND PRACTICAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2023. (2 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 413 (2023)

Held 1-5 March 2023, Rostov-on-Don, Russia.

Softcover 1,386(approx) pages 9781713883760 Rudoy, D. V. and Olshevskaya, A. V. et a97817

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

STATISTICAL MODELS APPLIED ON MANAGEMENT, HUMANITY AND SOCIAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICISMAMH2S 2023)

SHS Web of Conferences Volume 175 (2023)

Held 2-3 June 2023, Kenitra, Morocco.

Softcover 574(approx) pages 9781713883487 Bourekkadi, S. and Kerkeb, M. L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

SUSTAINABLE MANAGEMENT OF EARTH RESOURCES AND BIODIVERSITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (SERBEMA-2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 421 (2023)

Held 26-27 September 2023, Tashkent, Uzbekistan.

Softcover 426(approx) pages 9781713883838 Kodirova, D.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

SUSTAINABLE POLYENERGY GENERATION AND HARVESTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (SUPEHR23)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 414 (2023)

Held 6-8 September 2023, Savona, Italy.

Softcover 306(approx) pages 9781713883777 Carpanese, M. P. and Tucker, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

SUSTAINABLE PRACTICES AND INNOVATIONS IN CIVIL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (SPICE 2023)

MATEC Web of Conferences Volume 384 (2023)

Held 23-24 March 2023, Chennai, India.

Softcover 150(approx) pages 9781713883388 Natarajan, S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGIES IN CIVIL AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICSTCE 2023) (2 PARTS)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 405 (2023)

Held 15-16 June 2023, Pimpri, India.

Softcover 1,264(approx) pages 9781713883685 Joshi, D. A. and Ibrahim, N. B. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

SUSTAINABLE, CIRCULAR MANAGEMENT AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ISCMEE 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 408 (2023)

Held 12 July 2023, Izmir, Turkey.

Softcover 348(approx) pages 9781713883715 Kazancoglu, Y. and Lakatos, E.-S. et al.97817

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

TECHNOLOGY ON COMMUNITY AND ENVIRONMENTAL DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICTCED 2023)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 425 (2023)

Held 22-23 July 2023, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 296(approx) pages 9781713883876 Sukamta and Saptutyningsih, E. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

VINE AND WINE. WORLD CONGRESS. 43RD 2022.

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 56 (2023)

Held 31 October - 4 November 2022, Ensenada, Mexico.

Softcover 640(approx) pages 9781713886525 Roca, P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$170.00

VINE AND WINE. WORLD CONGRESS. 44TH 2023.

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 68 (2023)

Held 5-9 June 2023, Jerez, Spain.

Softcover 898(approx) pages 9781713884873 Roca, P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

Engineering Conferences International (ECI):

THERMAL AND ENVIRONMENTAL BARRIER COATINGS. CONFERENCE. 6TH 2022.

Held 19-24 June 2022, Irsee, Germany.

Softcover 96 pages 9781713887058

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$80.00

Engineers Australia:

COASTS AND PORTS CONFERENCE. AUSTRALASIAN. 2023. (COASTS AND PORTS 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 15-18 August 2023, Twin Waters, Australia.

Softcover 1,148(approx) pages 9781713884132

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE):

EASTERN MEDITERRANEAN WORKSHOP. EAGE. 4TH 2023.

Held 4-6 December 2023, Athens, Greece.

Softcover 100(approx) pages 9781713886426

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

GLOBAL ENERGY TRANSITION CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. EAGE. 4TH 2023. (GET 2023)

Held 14-17 November 2023, Paris, France.

Softcover 468(approx) pages 9781713885818

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

MINERAL EXPLORATION IN LATIN AMERICA. EAGE WORKSHOP. 3RD 2023. THE ROLE OF MINING IN THE ENERGY TRANSITION

Held 9-10 November 2023, Santiago de Chile, Chile.

Softcover 80(approx) pages 9781713885009

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$80.00

WATER FOOTPRINT. EAGE WORKSHOP. 1ST 2023.

Held 24-25 October 2023, Online.

Softcover 24(approx) pages 9781713884996

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$40.00

Global Automotive Management Council (GAMC):

AUTOMOTIVE BODY CONGRESS, INTERNATIONAL, 2023, (IABC 2023 LIVONIA) (PAPERS)

Proceedings

Held 27-28 September 2023, Livonia, Michigan, USA. Papers.

Softcover 50 pages 9781713885016 Uddin, N. and Uddin, R.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$195.00

AUTOMOTIVE BODY CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (IABC 2023 LIVONIA) (PRESENTATIONS)

Proceedings

Held 27-28 September 2023, Livonia, Michigan, USA. Presentations.

Softcover 392(approx) pages 9781713885023 Uddin, N. and Uddin, R.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$195.00

Institute of Acoustics (IOA):

ACOUSTICS. CONFERENCE. 2023.

Proceedings of the Institute of Acoustics Volume 45 Pt.3

Held 16-17 October 2023, Winchester, UK.

Softcover 566 pages 9781713884743

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

AUDITORIUM ACOUSTICS. CONFERENCE. 2023.

Proceedings of the Institute of Acoustics Volume 45 Pt.2

Held 28-30 September 2023, Athens, Greece.

Softcover 570 pages 9781713884736

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

REPRODUCED SOUND, CONFERENCE, 2023.

Proceedings of the Institute of Acoustics Volume 45 Pt.4

Held 14-16 November 2023, Bristol, UK and Online.

Softcover 140 pages 9781713884750

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

SYNTHETIC APERTURE SONAR AND SYNTHETIC APERTURE RADAR. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE.

Proceedings of the Institute of Acoustics Volume 45 Pt.1

Held 6-8 September 2023, Lerici, Italy.

Softcover 308 pages 9781713884729

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE):

3D IMMERSION, INTERACTION AND MULTI-SENSORY EXPERIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ICDIIME 2023)

Held 27-29 June 2023, Madrid, Spain.

Softcover 530 pages 9798350323825

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$269.00

ACOUSTICS, SPEECH, AND SIGNAL PROCESSING WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICASSPW 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-10 June 2023, Rhodes Island, Greece.

Softcover 987 pages 9798350302622

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$362.00

ADVANCED COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2023. (ICOAC 2023)

Held 17-19 August 2023, Chennai, India. Softcover 577 pages 9798350318227 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$279.00

ADVANCED LEARNING TECHNOLOGIES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICALT 2023)

Held 10-13 July 2023, Orem, Utah, USA. Softcover 381 pages 9798350300550 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$245.00

ADVANCED ROBOTICS AND AUTOMATION. WRC SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (WRC SARA 2023)

Held 19 August 2023, Beijing, China. Softcover 548 pages 9798350307337 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$275.00

ADVANCED ROBOTICS AND MECHATRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICARM 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-10 July 2023, Sanya, China. Softcover 1,213 pages 9798350300185 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$398.00

ADVANCEMENTS IN ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATION, COMPUTING AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ICAECA 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 16-17 June 2023, Coimbatore, India. Softcover 1,156 pages 9798350306828 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$387.00

ADVANCES IN COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION AND APPLIED INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ACCAI 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 25-26 May 2023, Chennai, India. Softcover 1,813 pages 9798350315912 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$505.00

ADVANCES IN POWER, SIGNAL, AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (APSIT 2023)

Held 9-11 June 2023, Bhubaneswar, India. Softcover 814 pages 9798350339376 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$318.00

AEROSPACE ENGINEERING AND SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2ND 2023. (ISAES 2023)

Held 19-21 May 2023, Nanjing, China. Softcover 374 pages 9798350303735 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$241.00

AGRO-GEOINFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2023. (Agro-Geoinformatics 2023)

Held 25-28 July 2023, Wuhan, China. Softcover 583 pages 9798350303520 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$279.00

AI IOT CONGRESS. IEEE WORLD. 2023. (AIIOT 2023)

Held 7-10 June 2023, Virtual Conference. Softcover 836 pages 9798350337624 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$321.00

APPLICATIONS OF FERROELECTRICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (ISAF 2023)

Held 23-27 July 2023, Cleveland, Ohio, USA. Softcover 142 pages 9781665463249 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$216.00

APPLIED INTELLIGENCE AND SUSTAINABLE COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICAISC 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 16-17 June 2023, Dharwad, India. Softcover 1,485 pages 9798350323801 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$447.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND BIG DATA. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (ICAIBD 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-29 May 2023, Chengdu, China. Softcover 987 pages 9781665491266 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$356.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND DATA SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (AIDAS 2023)

Held 6-7 September 2023, Ipoh, Malaysia. Softcover 370 pages 9798350318449 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$242.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, NETWORKING AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 4TH 2023. (AINIT 2023)

Held 16-18 June 2023, Nanjing, China. Softcover 783 pages 9798350314533 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$313.00

AUTOMATION AND COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 28TH 2023. (ICAC 2023)

Held 30 August - 1 September 2023, Birmingham, United Kingdom. Softcover 768 pages 9798350335866 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$310.00

AUTOMATION CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL RUSSIAN. 2023. (RusAutoCon 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-16 September 2023, Sochi, Russia. Softcover 1,172 pages 9798350345568 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$383.00

AUTOMATION, CONTROL AND ROBOTICS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (CACRE 2023)

Held 13-15 July 2023, Hong Kong, China. Softcover 399 pages 9798350302783 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$248.00

BICMOS AND COMPOUND SEMICONDUCTOR INTEGRATED CIRCUITS AND TECHNOLOGY SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2023. (BCICTS 2023)

Held 16-18 October 2023, Monterey, California, USA. Softcover 317 pages 9798350307658 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$232.00

BIG DATA, ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND INTERNET OF THINGS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (ICBAIE 2023)

Held 25-27 August 2023, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 447 pages 9798350329865 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$254.00

BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING, HEALTHCARE AND SUSTAINABILITY. IEEE EURASIA CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (ECBIOS 2023)

Held 2-4 June 2023, Tainan, Taiwan. Softcover 228 pages 9798350320985 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$216.00

BROADBAND MULTIMEDIA SYSTEMS AND BROADCASTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (BMSB 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 14-16 June 2023, Beijing, China. Softcover 1,302 pages 9798350321531 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$417.00

BUSINESS AND INDUSTRIAL RESEARCH, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 8TH 2023, (ICBIR 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-19 May 2023, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 1,327 pages 9798350399653 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$414.00

CIRCUITS/SYSTEMS, COMPUTERS, AND COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL TECHNICAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ITC-CSCC 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 25-28 June 2023, Jeju, South Korea. Softcover 894 pages 9798350326420 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$337.00

CLEAN ELECTRICAL POWER. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICCEP 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-29 June 2023, Terrasini, Italy. Softcover 934 pages 9798350348385 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$343.00

CLOUD COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2023. (CLOUD 2023)

Held 2-8 July 2023, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 584 pages 9798350304824 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$280.00

CLUSTER COMPUTING WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (CLUSTER workshops

Held 31 October 2023, Santa Fe, New Mexico. Softcover 74 pages 9798350370638 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$172.00

COMMUNICATION AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. AL-SADIQ INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (AICCIT 2023)

Held 4-6 July 2023, Al-Muthana, Iraq. Softcover 346 pages 9798350341898 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$237.00

COMMUNICATIONS AND NETWORKING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL MEDITERRANEAN CONFERENCE. 2023. (MeditCom 2023)

Held 4-7 September 2023, Dubrovnik, Croatia. Softcover 411 pages 9798350333749 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$251.00

COMMUNICATIONS IN CHINA. IEEE/CIC INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICCC Workshops 2023)

- 19 -

Held 10-12 August 2023, Dalian, China. Softcover 644 pages 9798350345414 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$289.00

COMMUNICATIONS QUALITY AND RELIABILITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP TECHNICAL **COMMITTEE. 2023. (CQR 2023)**

Held 23-27 October 2023, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 30 pages 9798350340631 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$95.00

COMPATIBILITY, POWER ELECTRONICS AND POWER ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2023. (CPE-POWERENG 2023)

Held 14-16 June 2023, Tallinn, Estonia. Softcover 762 pages 9798350300055 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$310.00

COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN BIOINFORMATICS AND COMPUTATIONAL BIOLOGY. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2023. (CIBCB 2023)

Held 29-31 August 2023, Eindhoven, Netherlands. Softcover 304 pages 9798350310184 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$230.00

COMPUTATIONAL SCIENCE AND COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (CSCI 2022) (3 VOLS)

Held 14-16 December 2022, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA. Softcover 2,146 pages 9798350320299 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$587.00

COMPUTER AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2023. (ICCCE

Held 15-16 August 2023, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 434 pages 9798350325225 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$254.00

COMPUTER APPLICATIONS AND INDUSTRIAL ELECTRONICS. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 13TH 2023. (ISCAIE 2023)

Held 20-21 May 2023, Penang, Malaysia. Softcover 397 pages 9798350347326 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$246.00

COMPUTER COMMUNICATION AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (CCAI 2023)

Held 26-28 May 2023, Taiyuan, China. Softcover 481 pages 9798350335279 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$261.00

COMPUTER COMMUNICATIONS AND NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 32ND 2023. (ICCCN

Held 24-27 July 2023, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. Softcover 766 pages 9798350336191 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$321.00

COMPUTER COMMUNICATIONS WORKSHOPS. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2023. (INFOCOM WKSHPS 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 20 May 2023, Hoboken, New Jersey, USA. Softcover 1,006 pages 9781665494281 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$379.00

COMPUTER ENGINEERING AND INTELLIGENT COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 4TH 2023. (ISCEIC 2023)

Held 18-20 August 2023, Nanjing, China. Softcover 657 pages 9798350306330 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$291.00

COMPUTER SCIENCE AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGIES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2023. (CSIT 2023)

Held 19-21 October 2023, Lviv, Ukraine. Softcover 716 pages 9798350360479 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$303.00

COMPUTER SCIENCE AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 20TH 2023. (JCSSE 2023)

Held 28 June - 1 July 2023, Phitsanulok, Thailand. Softcover 540 pages 9798350300512 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$276.00

COMPUTER SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGIES IN EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (CSTE 2023)

Held 21-23 April 2023, Xi'an, China. Softcover 355 pages 9798350325737 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$239.00

COMPUTER SUPPORTED COOPERATIVE WORK IN DESIGN. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 26TH 2023. (CSCWD 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 24-26 May 2023, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. Softcover 1,955 pages 9798350331691 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$531.00

COMPUTER SYSTEM, INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (COSITE 2023)

Held 2-3 August 2023, Banda Aceh, Indonesia. Softcover 265 pages 9798350343076 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$225.00

COMPUTER, CONSUMER AND CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2023. (IS3C 2023)

Held 30 June - 3 July 2023, Taichung, Taiwan. Softcover 386 pages 9798350301960 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$246.00

COMPUTER, ELECTRONICS AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND THEIR APPLICATIONS.

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (IC2E3 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-9 June 2023, Srinagar Garhwal, India. Softcover 1,258 pages 9798350338010 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$402.00

COMPUTING AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICCIT 2023)

Held 13-14 September 2023, Tabuk, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 686 pages 9798350321494 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$295.00

CONTEMPORARY COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (InC4 2023)

Held 21-22 April 2023, Bangalore, India. Softcover 858 pages 9798350335781 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$327.00

CONTROL AND AUTOMATION. MEDITERRANEAN CONFERENCE. 31ST 2023. (MED 2023) (2 VOLS)

- 21 -

Held 26-29 June 2023, Limassol, Cyprus. Softcover 1,021 pages 9798350315448 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$357.00

CONTROL AND MODELING FOR POWER ELECTRONICS. IEEE WORKSHOP. 24TH 2023. (COMPEL 2023)

Held 25-28 June 2023, Ann Arbor, Michigan, USA.

Softcover 593 pages 9798350316193

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$279.00

CONTROL ENGINEERING AND ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2ND 2023. (ISCER 2023)

Held 17-19 February 2023, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 368 pages 9798350336412

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$241.00

CONTROL SCIENCE AND SYSTEMS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2023. (ICCSSE 2023)

Held 16-18 June 2023, Shenzhen, China.

Softcover 455 pages 9798350339062

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$257.00

CONTROL SYSTEM, COMPUTING AND ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2023. (ICCSCE 2023)

Held 25-26 August 2023, Penang, Malaysia.

Softcover 372 pages 9798350323191

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$241.00

CONTROL SYSTEMS AND COMPUTER SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2023. (CSCS 2023)

Held 24-26 May 2023, Bucharest, Romania.

Softcover 672 pages 9798350313406

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$297.00

CONTROL TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2023. (CCTA 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 16-18 August 2023, Bridgetown, Barbados.

Softcover 1,164 pages 9798350335453

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$377.00

CRYPTOGRAPHY, INFORMATICS, AND CYBERSECURITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICoCICs 2023)

Held 22-24 August 2023, Bogor, Indonesia.

Softcover 341 pages 9798350339444

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$236.00

CYBER SECURITY AND RESILIENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (CSR 2023)

Held 31 July - 2 August 2023, Venice, Italy.

Softcover 658 pages 9798350311716

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$294.00

DATA DRIVEN CONTROL AND LEARNING SYSTEMS CONFERENCE. IEEE. 12TH 2023. (DDCLS 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 12-14 May 2023, Xiangtan, China.

Softcover 2,061 pages 9798350321067

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$552.00

DATA SCIENCE AND ITS APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICoDSA 2023)

- 22 -

Held 9-10 August 2023, Bandung, Indonesia.

Softcover 505 pages 9798350305203

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$274.00

DIAGNOSTICS FOR ELECTRICAL MACHINES, POWER ELECTRONICS AND DRIVES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 14TH 2023. (SDEMPED 2023)

Held 28-31 August 2023, Chania, Greece. Softcover 623 pages 9798350320787 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$283.00

DIGITAL AGE AND TECHNOLOGICAL ADVANCES FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICDATA 2023)

Held 3-5 May 2023, Casablanca, Morocco. Softcover 178 pages 9798350311129 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$209.00

DIGITAL APPLICATIONS, TRANSFORMATION AND ECONOMY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICDATE 2023)

Held 14-16 July 2023, Miri, Sarawak, Malaysia. Softcover 498 pages 9798350310696 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$263.00

DIGITAL AVIONICS SYSTEMS CONFERENCE. IEEE/AIAA. 42ND 2023. (DASC 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 1-5 October 2023, Barcelona, Spain. Softcover 1,908 pages 9798350333589 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$528.00

DIGITAL LIBRARIES. ACM/IEEE JOINT CONFERENCE. 2023. (JCDL 2023)

Held 26-30 June 2023, Santa Fe, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 328 pages 9798350399325 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$236.00

DISCHARGES AND ELECTRICAL INSULATION IN VACUUM. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 30TH 2023. (ISDEIV 2023)

Held 25-30 June 2023, Okinawa, Japan. Softcover 596 pages 9798350322224 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$275.00

DISTRIBUTED COMPUTING AND ELECTRICAL CIRCUITS AND ELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICDCECE 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 29-30 April 2023, Ballar, India. Softcover 1,784 pages 9798350347463 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$505.00

DISTRIBUTED COMPUTING IN SMART SYSTEMS AND THE INTERNET OF THINGS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2023. (DCOSS-IoT 2023)

Held 19-21 June 2023, Pafos, Cyprus. Softcover 792 pages 9798350346503 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$317.00

DISTRIBUTED COMPUTING SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 43RD 2023. (ICDCS 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-21 July 2023, Hong Kong. Softcover 1,082 pages 9798350339871 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$378.00

EDGE COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (EDGE 2023)

Held 2-8 July 2023, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 413 pages 9798350304848 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$250.00

ELECTRIC SHIP TECHNOLOGIES SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2023. (ESTS 2023)

Held 1-4 August 2023, Alexandria, Virginia, USA. Softcover 548 pages 9781665465168 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$276.00

ELECTRICAL CONTACTS. IEEE HOLM CONFERENCE. 68TH 2023. (HOLM 2023)

Held 4-11 October 2023, Seattle, Washington, USA. Softcover 300 pages 9798350342475

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$231.00

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND GREEN ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (CEEGE 2023)

Held 6-9 June 2023, Grimstad, Norway. Softcover 308 pages 9798350312676

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$230.00

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND MECHATRONICS TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICEEMT 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-23 July 2023, Nanjing, China. Softcover 885 pages 9798350303704 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$336.00

ELECTRICAL MACHINES, DRIVES AND POWER SYSTEMS. CONFERENCE. 18TH 2023. (ELMA 2023)

Held 29 June - 1 July 2023, Varna, Bulgaria. Softcover 426 pages 9798350311280 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$250.00

ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONIC AND COMPUTING ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2023. (ICETRAN 2023)

Held 5-8 June 2023, East Sarajevo, Bosnia and Herzegovina. Softcover 365 pages 9798350307122

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$240.00

ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ICEEICT 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-7 April 2023, Trichirappalli, India. Softcover 1,187 pages 9798350397642 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$390.00

ELECTROMAGNETIC COMPATIBILITY. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (EMC Europe 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-8 September 2023, Krakow, Poland. Softcover 1,188 pages 9798350324013

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$409.00

ELECTROMAGNETIC COMPATIBILITY. JOINT ASIA-PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. (APEMC/INCEMIC 2023) (AND INTL CONF ON ELECTROMAGNETIC INTERFERENCE AND COMPATIBILITY)

Held 22-25 May 2023, Bengaluru, India. Softcover 230 pages 9798350338355 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$216.00

ELECTROMAGNETICS: APPLICATIONS AND STUDENT INNOVATION COMPETITION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2023. (iWEM 2023)

Held 15-18 July 2023, Harbin, China. Softcover 438 pages 9798350336757 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$250.00

ELECTRONIC ENGINEERING AND INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (EEI 2023)

Held 30 June - 2 July 2023, Wuhan, China. Softcover 717 pages 9798350304312 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$302.00

ELECTRONICS AND COMMUNICATION, NETWORK AND COMPUTER TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (ECNCT 2023)

Held 18-20 August 2023, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 371 pages 9798350328677 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$241.00

ELECTRONICS DESIGN AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (ISEDA 2023)

Held 8-11 May 2023, Nanjing, China. Softcover 490 pages 9798350304527 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$263.00

ELECTRONICS SYMPOSIUM. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (IES 2023)

Held 8-10 August 2023, Denpasar, Indonesia. Softcover 660 pages 9798350314748 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$301.00

ELECTRONICS, COMPUTERS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. (ECAI 2023)

Held 29-30 June 2023, Bucharest, Romania. Softcover 837 pages 9798350321395 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$323.00

ELECTRONICS, COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (CONECCT 2023)

Held 14-16 July 2023, Bangalore, India. Softcover 538 pages 9798350334401 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$273.00

ELMAR. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023.

Held 11-13 September 2023, Zadar, Croatia. Softcover 212 pages 9798350325133 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$214.00

EMERGING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (INCET 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 26-28 May 2023, Belgaum, India. Softcover 2,370 pages 9798350335767 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$618.00

ENERGY AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. ASIA CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (ACEEE 2023)

Held 21-23 July 2023, Chengdu, China. Softcover 572 pages 9798350312706 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$278.00

ENERGY ENGINEERING AND POWER SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (EEPS 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 28-30 July 2023, Dali, China. Softcover 1,132 pages 9798350313864 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$380.00

ENERGY, POWER AND ENVIRONMENT: TOWARDS FLEXIBLE GREEN ENERGY TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (ICEPE 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 15-17 June 2023, Shillong, India. Softcover 972 pages 9798350313130 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$357.00

ENGINEERING OF COMPLEX COMPUTER SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 27TH 2023. (ICECCS 2023)

Held 14-16 June 2023, Toulouse, France. Softcover 228 pages 9798350340051 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$216.00

EVOLUTIONARY COMPUTATION. IEEE CONGRESS. 2023. (CEC 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 1-5 July 2023, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 1,006 pages 9798350314595 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$355.00

FIBER OPTICS ON ACCESS NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2023. (FOAN 2023)

Held 30-31 October 2023, Gent, Belgium. Softcover 75 pages 9798350319378 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$168.00

FLEXIBLE AND PRINTABLE SENSORS AND SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (FLEPS 2023)

Held 9-12 July 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 329 pages 9781665493536 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$240.00

FLEXIBLE ELECTRONICS TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (IFETC 2023)

Held 13-16 August 2023, San Jose, California, USA. Softcover 162 pages 9798350332100 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$207.00

FOUNDATIONS OF COMPUTER SCIENCE. IEEE ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM. 64TH 2023. (FOCS 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 6-9 November 2023, Santa Cruz, California, USA. Softcover 2,439 pages 9798350318951 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

FRONTIERS OF ELECTRONICS, INFORMATION AND COMPUTATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICFEICT 2023)

Held 26-29 May 2023, Yangzhou, China. Softcover 633 pages 9798350338652 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$289.00

List Price \$614.00

FRONTIERS OF ROBOTICS AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (FRSE 2023)

Held 16-18 June 2023, Changsha, China. Softcover 455 pages 9798350301120 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$257.00

FULLY ACTUATED SYSTEM THEORY AND APPLICATIONS. CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (CFASTA 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 14-16 July 2023, Qingdao, China. Softcover 1,102 pages 9798350332179 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$375.00

FUZZY THEORY AND ITS APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (iFUZZY 2023)

Held 26-29 October 2023, Penghu, Taiwan. Softcover 69 pages 9798350305807 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$145.00

HAPTICS CONFERENCE. IEEE WORLD. 2023. (WHC 2023)

Held 10-13 July 2023, Delft, Netherlands. Softcover 482 pages 9798350399943 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$262.00

ICT AND ELECTRONICS CONVENTION. MIPRO. 46TH 2023. (MIPRO 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 22-26 May 2023, Opatija, Croatia. Softcover 1,770 pages 9781665494205 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$506.00

IEEE PHOTONICS SOCIETY SUMMER TOPICALS MEETING SERIES. 2023. (SUM 2023)

Held 17-19 July 2023, Sicily, Italy. Softcover 129 pages 9798350347210 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$203.00

IMAGE AND SIGNAL PROCESSING AND ANALYSIS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (ISPA 2023)

Held 18-19 September 2023, Rome, Italy. Softcover 253 pages 9798350315370 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$220.00

IMAGE PROCESSING CHALLENGES AND WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICIPCW 2023)

Held 8-11 October 2023, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 3,729 pages 9798350302592 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$200.00

IMAGE, VISION AND COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (ICIVC 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-29 July 2023, Dalian, China. Softcover 962 pages 9798350335248 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$353.00

INDIA COUNCIL INTERNATIONAL SUBSECTIONS CONFERENCE. IEEE ANNUAL FLAGSHIP. 4TH 2023. (INDISCON 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-7 August 2023, Mysore, India. Softcover 1,154 pages 9798350333565 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$382.00

INDUSTRIAL AND INFORMATION SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2023. (ICIIS 2023)

Held 25-26 August 2023, Peradeniya, Sri Lanka. Softcover 546 pages 9798350323641 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$277.00

INDUSTRIAL ELECTRONICS FOR SUSTAINABLE ENERGY SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (IESES 2023)

Held 26-28 July 2023, Shanghai, China. Softcover 369 pages 9798350324761 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$240.00

INDUSTRIAL INFORMATICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2023. (INDIN 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-20 July 2023, Lemgo, Germany. Softcover 1,000 pages 9781665493147 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$363.00

INDUSTRY 4.0, ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (IAICT 2023)

Held 13-15 July 2023, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 425 pages 9798350313642 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$254.00

INERTIAL SENSORS AND SYSTEMS. DGON. 2023. (ISS 2023)

Held 24-25 October 2023, Braunschweig, Germany.
Softcover 525 pages 9798350347258
Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)
List Price \$268.00

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2023. (ICTech 2023)

Held 14-16 April 2023, Wuhan, China. Softcover 655 pages 9798350332926 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$294.00

INFORMATION FUSION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 26TH 2023. (FUSION 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-30 June 2023, Charleston, South Carolina, USA. Softcover 1,151 pages 9798350313208 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$381.00

INFORMATION REUSE AND INTEGRATION FOR DATA SCIENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2023.(IRI 2023)

Held 4-6 August 2023, Bellevue, Washington, USA. Softcover 317 pages 9798350334593 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$232.00

INFORMATION SCIENCE, PARALLEL AND DISTRIBUTED SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (ISPDS 2023)

Held 14-16 July 2023, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 711 pages 9798350337198 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$301.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, BIG DATA AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICIBA 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 26-28 May 2023, Chongqing, China. Softcover 1,758 pages 9781665490801 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$502.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, COMPUTER, AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2023. (ICITACEE 2023)

Held 31 August - 1 September 2023, Semarang, Indonesia. Softcover 453 pages 9798350322736 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$261.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICIT 2023)

Held 9-10 August 2023, Amman, Jordan. Softcover 831 pages 9798350320077 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$324.00

INNOVATIONS IN ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICIET 2023)

Held 13-14 July 2023, Muvattupuzha, India. Softcover 304 pages 9798350310009 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$230.00

INSTRUMENTATION SYSTEMS, CIRCUITS AND TRANSDUCERS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 7TH 2023. (INSCIT 2023)

Held 28 August - 1 September 2023, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil.

Softcover 177 pages 9798350326529

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$208.00

INTELLIGENT COMPUTING AND HUMAN-COMPUTER INTERACTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (ICHCI 2023)

Held 4-6 August 2023. Guangzhou. China.

Softcover 468 pages 9798350343120

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$258.00

INTELLIGENT CONTROL. MEASUREMENT AND SIGNAL PROCESSING, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (ICMSP 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 19-21 May 2023, Chengdu, China.

Softcover 1,275 pages 9798350336047

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$406.00

INTELLIGENT HUMAN-MACHINE SYSTEMS AND CYBERNETICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. (IHMSC 2023)

Held 26-27 August 2023, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 257 pages 9798350326185

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$222.00

INTELLIGENT METHODS, SYSTEMS, AND APPLICATIONS. 2023. (IMSA 2023)

Held 15-16 July 2023, Giza, Egypt.

Softcover 631 pages 9798350335576

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$294.00

INTELLIGENT ROBOTICS AND CONTROL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (IRCE 2023)

Held 4-6 August 2023, Jilin, China.

Softcover 247 pages 9798350326345

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$220.00

INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGY AND ITS APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2023. (ISITIA 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-27 July 2023, Surabaya, Indonesia.

Softcover 827 pages 9798350313963

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$343.00

INTELLIGENT TRANSPORTATION, BIG DATA AND SMART CITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICITBS 2022) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-27 March 2022, Hengyang, China.

Softcover 1,500 pages 9781665497220

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$353.00

INTERNET OF THINGS: SYSTEMS, MANAGEMENT AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2023. (IOTSMS 2023)

Curran Associates, Inc.

Held 23-25 October 2023, San Antonio, Texas, USA.

Softcover 160 pages 9798350393903

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$206.00

IST-AFRICA CONFERENCE. 2023. (IST-Africa 2023)

Held 31 May - 2 June 2023, Tshwane, South Africa. Softcover 660 pages 9798350306392

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$291.00

MACHINE VISION AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2023. (MVA 2023)

Held 23-25 July 2023, Hamamatsu, Japan. Softcover 380 pages 9798350302974 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$242.00

MAGNETIC CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (INTERMAG 2023)

Held 15-19 May 2023, Sendai, Japan. Softcover 274 pages 9798350332476 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$224.00

MANAGEMENT OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. PORTLAND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (PICMET 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 23-27 July 2023, Monterrey, Mexico. Softcover 1,007 pages 9798350327052 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$357.00

MECHATRONICS TECHNOLOGY AND INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (ICMTIM 2023)

Held 26-28 May 2023, Nanjing, China. Softcover 616 pages 9798350314441 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$284.00

MECHATRONICS, IOT AND INDUSTRIAL INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICMIII 2023)

Held 9-11 June 2023, Melbourne, Australia. Softcover 643 pages 9798350301403 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$290.00

METHODS AND MODELS IN AUTOMATION AND ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 27TH 2023. (MMAR 2023)

Held 22-25 August 2023, Miedzyzdroje, Poland. Softcover 495 pages 9798350311082 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$264.00

METROLOGY AND METROLOGY ASSURANCE. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC SYMPOSIUM. 33RD 2023. (MMA 2023)

Held 7-11 September 2023, Sozopol, Bulgaria. Softcover 159 pages 9798350338119 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$205.00

METROLOGY FOR AEROSPACE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 10TH 2023. (MetroAeroSpace 2023)

Held 19-21 June 2023, Milan, Italy. Softcover 713 pages 9781665456913 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$303.00

MICROWAVE THEORY AND TECHNOLOGY IN WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS. WORKSHOP. 2023. (MTTW 2023)

Held 4-6 October 2023, Riga, Latvia. Softcover 149 pages 9798350393507 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$203.00

MICROWAVE, OPTICAL, AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICMOCE 2023)

Held 26-28 May 2023, Bhubaneswar, India. Softcover 280 pages 9798350321616 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$227.00

MILITARY COMMUNICATIONS AND INFORMATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICMCIS 2023)

Held 16-17 May 2023, Skopje, Macedonia. Softcover 254 pages 9798350343861 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$223.00

MOBILE ROBOTS. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 2023. (ECMR 2023)

Held 4-7 September 2023, Coimbra, Portugal. Softcover 386 pages 9798350307054 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$245.00

MOBILE, INTELLIGENT, AND UBIQUITOUS COMPUTING CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (MIUCC 2023)

Held 27-28 September 2023, Cairo, Egypt. Softcover 477 pages 9798350306248 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$261.00

MODELS AND TECHNOLOGIES FOR INTELLIGENT TRANSPORTATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (MT-ITS 2023)

Held 14-16 June 2023, Nice, France. Softcover 530 pages 9781665455312 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$268.00

MODERN POWER SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2023. (MPS 2023)

Held 21-23 June 2023, Cluj-Napoca, Romania. Softcover 652 pages 9798350326833 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$293.00

MULTIMEDIA AND EXPO WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICMEW 2023)

Held 10-14 July 2023, Brisbane, Australia. Softcover 521 pages 9798350313161 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$268.00

NANOTECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 23RD 2023. (NANO 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 2-5 July 2023, Jeju City, South Korea. Softcover 1,111 pages 9798350333473 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$338.00

NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023. (ICNLP 2023)

Held 24-26 March 2023, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 494 pages 9798350302226 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$264.00

NETWORK OPERATIONS AND MANAGEMENT SYMPOSIUM. IEEE/IFIP. 2023. (NOMS 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-12 May 2023, Miami, Florida, USA. Softcover 1,245 pages 9781665477178 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$414.00

NETWORKING CONFERENCE. IFIP. 2023. (IFIP Networking 2023)

Held 12-15 June 2023, Barcelona, Spain. Softcover 541 pages 9798350339383 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$276.00

NETWORKING, INFORMATICS AND COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICNETIC 2023)

- 31 -

Held 29-31 May 2023, Palermo, Italy. Softcover 829 pages 9798350313321 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$322.00

NEWCAS CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERREGIONAL. 21ST 2023. (NEWCAS 2023)

Held 26-28 June 2023, Edinburgh, United Kingdom.

Softcover 795 pages 9798350300253

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$321.00

NEXT-GENERATION COMPUTING, IOT AND MACHINE LEARNING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (NCIM 2023)

Held 16-17 June 2023, Gazipur, Bangladesh.

Softcover 473 pages 9798350316018

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$259.00

NEXT-GENERATION ELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 10TH 2022. (ISNE 2022)

Held 5-12 May 2023, Wuxi, China,

Softcover 237 pages 9781665455268

Curran Associates, Inc. (2022)

List Price \$220.00

NUMERICAL ELECTROMAGNETIC AND MULTIPHYSICS MODELING AND OPTIMIZATION. IEEE MTT-S INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (NEMO 2023)

Held 28-30 June 2023, Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada.

Softcover 186 pages 9798350347418

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$208.00

OPTICAL MEMS AND NANOPHOTONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (OMN 2023) (AND SBFOTON INTERNATIONAL OPTICS AND PHOTONICS CONFERENCE - SBFoton IOPC 2023)

Held 30 July - 3 August 2023, Campinas, Brazil.

Softcover 141 pages 9798350304039

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$206.00

PERVASIVE COMPUTING AND SOCIAL NETWORKING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICPCSN 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 19-20 June 2023, Salem, India.

Softcover 1,792 pages 9798350322859

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$515.00

PHOTONICS NORTH. 2023. (PN 2023)

Held 12-15 June 2023, Montreal, Quebec, Canada.

Softcover 186 pages 9798350326741

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$209.00

PHYSICAL AND FAILURE ANALYSIS OF INTEGRATED CIRCUITS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (IPFA 2023)

Held 24-27 July 2023, Pulau Pinang, Malaysia.

Softcover 508 pages 9798350301656

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$265.00

POWER AND ENERGY CONFERENCE. IEEE KANSAS. 2023. (KPEC 2023)

Held 27-28 April 2023, Manhattan, Kansas, USA.

Softcover 302 pages 9798350335415

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$232.00

POWER ELECTRONICS AND DRIVE SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2023. (PEDS 2023)

Held 7-10 August 2023, Montreal, Quebec, Canada.

Softcover 486 pages 9798350399974

Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$261.00

POWER ELECTRONICS FOR DISTRIBUTED GENERATION SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 14TH 2023. (PEDG 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-12 June 2023, Shanghai, China. Softcover 1,160 pages 9798350328240 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$387.00

POWER SYSTEM AND GREEN ENERGY CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (PSGEC 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 24-26 August 2023, Shanghai, China. Softcover 1,183 pages 9798350340105 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$393.00

POWER, ENERGY AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2023. (CPEEE 2023)

Held 25-27 February 2023, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 525 pages 9781665490153 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$269.00

PROBLEMS OF INFOCOMMUNICATIONS, SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2022. (PIC S&T 2022)

Held 10-12 October 2022, Kharkiv, Ukraine. Softcover 610 pages 9798350398922 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$283.00

PROFESSIONAL COMMUNICATION CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (ProComm 2023)

Held 17-20 July 2023, Ithaca, New York, USA. Softcover 240 pages 9798350325515 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$218.00

RADIATION AND SCATTERING OF ELECTROMAGNETIC WAVES. 2023. (RSEMW 2023)

Held 26-30 June 2023, Divnomorskoe, Russia. Softcover 486 pages 9798350322385 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$259.00

RADIO SCIENCE MEETING. IEEE USNC-URSI. 2023. (Joint with AP-S Symposium)

Held 23-28 July 2023, Portland, Oregon, USA. Softcover 122 pages 9781665468268 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$201.00

RANGE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICORT 2023)

Held 23-25 February 2023, Chandipur, Balasore, India. Softcover 432 pages 9781665493321 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$252.00

REAL-TIME COMPUTING AND ROBOTICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (RCAR 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-20 July 2023, Datong, China. Softcover 982 pages 9798350327199 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$356.00

RECENT ADVANCES IN AIR AND SPACE TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2023. (RAST 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-9 June 2023, Istanbul, Turkey. Softcover 1,028 pages 9798350323030 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$364.00

REGION 10 SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2023. (TENSYMP 2023)

Held 6-8 September 2023, Canberra, Australia. Softcover 467 pages 9781665482592 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$258.00

RENEWABLE ENERGY AND SUSTAINABILITY. INTERNATIONAL ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (ieCRES 2023)

Held 8-9 May 2023, Gaza, Palestine. Softcover 244 pages 9798350300765 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$219.00

RENEWABLE ENERGY AND SUSTAINABLE E-MOBILITY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2023. (RESEM 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-18 May 2023, Bhopal, India. Softcover 1,034 pages 9798350311334 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$362.00

RENEWABLE ENERGY RESEARCH AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2023. (ICRERA 2023)

Held 29 August - 1 September 2023, Oshawa, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 650 pages 9798350337945 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$290.00

REQUIREMENTS ENGINEERING CONFERENCE WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 31ST 2023. (REW 2023)

Held 4-5 September 2023, Hannover, Germany. Softcover 490 pages 9798350326925 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$262.00

REQUIREMENTS ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 31ST 2023. (RE 2023)

Held 4-8 September 2023, Hannover, Germany. Softcover 403 pages 9798350326901 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$248.00

ROBOTICS AND BIOMIMETICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ROBIO 2023) (4 VOLS)

Held 4-9 December 2023, Koh Samui, Thailand. Softcover 2,361 pages 9798350325713 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$625.00

SEMICONDUCTOR CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (CAS 2023)

Held 11-13 October 2023, Sinaia, Romania. Softcover 282 pages 9798350323962 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$226.00

SENSOR TECHNOLOGY AND CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2ND 2023. (ISSTC 2023)

Held 11-13 August 2023, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 305 pages 9798350314472 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$229.00

SENSORLESS CONTROL FOR ELECTRICAL DRIVES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (SLED 2023)

Held 16-18 August 2023, Seoul, South Korea. Softcover 203 pages 9798350335439 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$211.00

SERIOUS GAMES AND APPLICATIONS FOR HEALTH. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2023. (SeGAH 2023)

Held 28-30 August 2023, Athens, Greece. Softcover 417 pages 9798350346084 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$249.00

SERVICE-ORIENTED SYSTEM ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (SOSE 2023)

Held 17-20 July 2023, Athens, Greece. Softcover 282 pages 9798350322408 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$226.00

SIGNAL AND IMAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (ICSIP 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 8-10 July 2023, Wuxi, China. Softcover 1,118 pages 9798350397949 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$382.00

SIGNALS, CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (ISSCS 2023)

Held 13-14 July 2023, lasi, Romania. Softcover 286 pages 9798350342048 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$226.00

SMART AND HEALTHY CITIES. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 4TH 2022. (ISHC 2022)

Held 16-17 December 2022, Shanghai, China. Softcover 282 pages 9781665491815 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$227.00

SMART AND SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (SpliTech 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-23 June 2023, Split/Bol, Croatia. Softcover 1,024 pages 9798350323207 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$365.00

SMART APPLICATIONS, COMMUNICATIONS AND NETWORKING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (SmartNets 2023)

Held 25-27 July 2023, Istanbul, Turkey. Softcover 643 pages 9798350302530 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$292.00

SMART COMPUTING AND SYSTEMS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL RESEARCH CONFERENCE. 2023. (SCSE 2023)

Held 29 June 2023, Kelaniya, Sri Lanka. Softcover 62 pages 9798350341461 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$172.00

SMART COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (SMARTCOMP 2023)

Held 26-30 June 2023, Nashville, Tennessee, USA. Softcover 382 pages 9798350322828 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$247.00

SMART ELECTRICAL GRID AND RENEWABLE ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (SEGRE 2023)

Held 16-19 June 2023, Changsha, China. Softcover 486 pages 9798350323276 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$262.00

SMART SYSTEMS FOR APPLICATIONS IN ELECTRICAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICSSES 2023)

Held 7-8 July 2023, Tumakuru, India. Softcover 759 pages 9798350347302 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$309.00

SMART TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2023. (IEEE EUROCON 2023)

Held 6-8 July 2023, Torino, Italy. Softcover 793 pages 9781665463980 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$316.00

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (SEAI 2023)

Held 16-18 June 2023, Xiamen, China. Softcover 293 pages 9798350337969 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$228.00

SOFTWARE ENGINEERING, ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, NETWORKING AND PARALLEL/DISTRIBUTED COMPUTING. ACIS INTL WINTER CONF. (SNPD-Winter 2023)

Held 5-7 July 2023, Taiyuan, Taiwan. Softcover 308 pages 9798350345872 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$231.00

SUSTAINABLE COMPUTING AND SMART SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICSCSS 2023) (3 VOLS)

Held 14-16 June 2023, Coimbatore, India. Softcover 1,745 pages 9798350333619 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$495.00

SYSTEM SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICSSE 2023)

Held 27-28 July 2023, Ho Chi Minh, Vietnam. Softcover 641 pages 9798350322958 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$288.00

SYSTEM SECURITY, SAFETY, AND RELIABILITY. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 9TH 2023. (ISSSR 2023)

Held 10-11 June 2023, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 449 pages 9798350302486 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$256.00

SYSTEM-ON-CHIP CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 36TH 2023. (SOCC 2023)

Held 5-8 September 2023, Santa Clara, California, USA. Softcover 341 pages 9798350300123 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$242.00

TECHNOLOGY AND SOCIETY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2022. (ISTAS 2022)

Held 10-12 November 2022, Hong Kong. Softcover 293 pages 9781665484114 Curran Associates, Inc. (2022) List Price \$245.00

TELECOMMUNICATIONS AND SIGNAL PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 46TH 2023. (TSP 2023)

Held 12-14 July 2023, Prague, Czech Republic. Softcover 292 pages 9798350303971 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$228.00

TELECOMMUNICATIONS CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. (ITC-Egypt 2023)

Held 18-20 July 2023, Alexandria, Egypt. Softcover 766 pages 9798350326079 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$310.00

UBIQUITOUS AND FUTURE NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2023. (ICUFN 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 4-7 July 2023, Paris, France. Softcover 936 pages 9798350335392 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$350.00

UBIQUITOUS ROBOTS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2023. (UR 2023)

Held 25-28 June 2023, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. Softcover 1,006 pages 9798350335187 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$288.00

VACUUM ELECTRONICS CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2023. (IVEC 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 25-28 April 2023, Chengdu, China. Softcover 1,048 pages 9781665473224 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$374.00

VIRTUAL REALITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2023. (ICVR 2023)

Held 12-14 May 2023, Xianyang, China. Softcover 615 pages 9798350345827 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$285.00

VLSI TECHNOLOGY AND CIRCUITS. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (VLSI Technology and Circuits 2023)

Held 11-16 June 2023, Kyoto, Japan. Softcover 466 pages 9798350346695 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$277.00

VLSI. IEEE COMPUTER SOCIETY ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (ISVLSI 2023)

Held 20-23 June 2023, Foz do Iguacu, Brazil. Softcover 309 pages 9798350327700 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$232.00

WEB SERVICES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICWS 2023)

Held 2-8 July 2023, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 778 pages 9798350304862 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$315.00

WIDE BANDGAP POWER DEVICES AND APPLICATIONS IN ASIA. IEEE WORKSHOP. 2023. (WiPDA Asia 2023)

Held 27-29 August 2023, Hsinchu, Taiwan. Softcover 166 pages 9798350337129 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$209.00

WIRELESS AND MOBILE COMPUTING, NETWORKING AND COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2023. (WiMob 2023)

Held 21-23 June 2023, Montrèal, Quebec, Ćanada. Softcover 492 pages 9798350336689 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$267.00

WIRELESS ANTENNA AND MICROWAVE SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2023. (WAMS 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 7-10 June 2023, Ahmedabad, India. Softcover 883 pages 9798350312447 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$341.00

WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS SYMPOSIUM. VTS ASIA PACIFIC. 2023. (APWCS 2023)

Held 23-25 August 2023, Tainan city, Taiwan. Softcover 230 pages 9798350316810 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$216.00

WIRELESS POWER TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE AND EXPO. IEEE. 2023. (WPTCE 2023)

Held 4-8 June 2023, San Diego, California, USA. Softcover 563 pages 9798350337389 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$276.00

WORKLOAD CHARACTERIZATION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (IISWC 2023)

Held 1-3 October 2023, Ghent, Belgium. Softcover 236 pages 9798350303186 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$219.00

WORLD OF WIRELESS, MOBILE AND MULTIMEDIA NETWORKS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 24TH 2023. (WOWMOM 2023)

Held 12-15 June 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 504 pages 9798350331660 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$269.00

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS IN ELECTRON DEVICES AND MATERIALS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2023. (EDM 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 29 June - 3 July 2023, Novosibirsk, Russia. Softcover 999 pages 9798350310443 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$358.00

Institute of Navigation (ION):

INSTITUTE OF NAVIGATION. SATELLITE DIVISION. INTERNATIONAL TECHNICAL MEETING. 2023. (ION GNSS 2023) (6 VOLS)

Held 11-15 September 2023, Denver, Colorado, USA. Softcover 4,412 pages 9781713884828 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$425.00

Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP):

AEROSPACE SCIENCES AND AVIATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2616 Held 9-11 May 2023, Cairo, Egypt. Softcover 672(approx) pages 9781713885191 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$158.00

AGRICULTURE, ENVIRONMENT AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1259 Held 17-18 May 2023, Al Diwaniyah, Iraq.
Softcover 1,213(approx) pages 9781713885078
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$179.00

APPLICATIONS AND DESIGN IN MECHANICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (ICADME 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2643
Held 4-5 September 2023, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.
Softcover 167(approx) pages 9781713885290
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

APPLIED MATHEMATICS, MODELING AND STATISTICS APPLICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2650 Held 26-28 August 2023, Changsha, China. Softcover 494(approx) pages 9781713885320

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$142.00

AQUATIC SCIENCES AND RESOURCES MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2ND 2022. (2ND-ISARM-2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1260 Held 22-24 August 2022, Bogor, Indonesia. Softcover 522(approx) pages 9781713885085 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$142.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2637 Held 30 June - 2 July 2023, Changchun, China Softcover 420(approx) pages 9781713885245 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$142.00

ATOM. SCIENCE. TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC SCHOOL-CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ISSCAST 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2642 Held 6-9 June 2023, Almaty, Kazakhstan. Softcover 61(approx) pages 9781713885283 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$104.00

BUILDING PHYSICS. NORDIC SYMPOSIUM. 13TH 2023. (NSB-2023) (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2654 Held 12-14 June 2023, Aalborg, Denmark. Softcover 1,234(approx) pages 9781713885344 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$179.00

BUILT ENVIRONMENT IN TRANSITION. INTERNATIONAL HYBRID CONFERENCE. 2023. (CISBAT 2023) (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2600 Held 13-15 September 2023, Fribourg, Switzerland. Softcover 1,696(approx) pages 9781713885184 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$179.00

COMPUTER, REMOTE SENSING AND AEROSPACE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2640 Held 14-16 July 2023, Osaka, Japan. Softcover 126(approx) pages 9781713885269 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$121.00

CURRENT RESEARCH IN HYDROPOWER TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 11TH 2023. (CRHT-XI)

- 39 -

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2629 Held 27 March 2023, Kathmandu, Nepal. Softcover 370(approx) pages 9781713885214 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$132.00

EARTH, ENERGY, ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE, AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 4TH 2023. (JESSD 2023)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1275

Held 26-27 August 2023, Jakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 360(approx) pages 9781713885160

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$132.00

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2666

Held 22-24 September 2023, Nanjing, China.

Softcover 346(approx) pages 9781713885405

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$132.00

ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION, COMPUTER SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ECCST 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2670 Held 15-17 September 2023, Shanghai, China.

Softcover 210(approx) pages 9781713885429

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$132.00

ELECTRONICS TECHNOLOGY AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ETAI 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2644

Held 18-20 August 2023, Changsha, China.

Softcover 108(approx) pages 9781713885306

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

ENERGY RESEARCH, INTERNATIONAL POSTGRADUATE CONFERENCE, 2022, (IPCER-2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1261

Held 18-19 December 2022, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

Softcover 237(approx) pages 9781713885092

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$132.00

ENVIRONMENT, SUSTAINABILITY ISSUES AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1268

Held 6 September 2023, Online.

Softcover 573(approx) pages 9781713885146

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$142.00

ENVIRONMENTAL DESIGN, URBANISM, AND ARCHITECTURE IN ASIA. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (EDUARCHSIA 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1218

Held 24-27 October 2022, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.

Softcover 459(approx) pages 9781713885054

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$142.00

ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY IN NATURAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1269

Held 20 October 2023, Batumi, Georgia.

Softcover 407(approx) pages 9781713885153

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$142.00

GEOMATICS AND PLANNING. GEOPLANNING INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1264

Held 20-21 September 2023, Surakarta City, Indonesia.

Softcover 607(approx) pages 9781713885122

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$158.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND WORKSHOP IN CONJUNCTION WITH THE 8TH INDONESIA **BIOTECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICW-IBC 2023)**

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1255

Held 16-18 May 2023, Bali, Indonesia.

Softcover 551(approx) pages 9781713885061

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$142.00

MAN MACHINE SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2641 Held 4-5 September 2023, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 219(approx) pages 9781713885276

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$132.00

MARINE SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT AND INNOVATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (MSDI 2023)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1278

Held 21-23 July 2023, Nha Trang, Vietnam. Softcover 340(approx) pages 9781713885177

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$132.00

MARITIME TECHNOLOGY AND ITS APPLICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2022. (ICOMTA 2022)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1265

Held 26 November 2022, Surabaya, Indonesia. Softcover 196(approx) pages 9781713885139

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$132.00

MATERIALS CONFERENCE. CHINESE. 2022-2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2639

Held 7-10 July 2023, Shenzhen, China.

Softcover 660(approx) pages 9781713885252

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$158.00

MATHEMATICAL PHYSICS AND COMPUTATIONAL SIMULATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (CONF-MPCS 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2669 Held 12-18 August 2023, Oxford, United Kingdom. Softcover 59(approx) pages 9781713885412

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$104.00

MECHANICS, MATHEMATICS AND APPLIED PHYSICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2023. (ICMMAP

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2660

Held 8-10 September 2023, Dalian, China.

Softcover 376(approx) pages 9781713885375

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$132.00

MECHATRONICS AND SMART SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2649

Held 24 June 2023, Oxford, UK.

Softcover 573(approx) pages 9781713885313

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$142.00

MODERN TECHNOLOGIES IN AGRICULTURAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2023. (4th-**ICMTAS) (5 PARTS)**

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1262

Held 20-21 September 2023, Najaf, Iraq.

Softcover 4,184(approx) pages 9781713885108

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$287.00

PHOTONICS MEETING. 6TH 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2627 Held 10-11 June 2023, Kuala Terengganu, Malaysia. Softcover 78(approx) pages 9781713885207 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$104.00

POLYMER AND COMPOSITE MATERIALS. GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2023. (PCM 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2652 Held 27-30 October 2023, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 68(approx) pages 9781713885337 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$104.00

POWER ELECTRONICS AND ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2656 Held 7-9 July 2023, Chongqing, China. Softcover 208(approx) pages 9781713885351 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$132.00

POWER SYSTEM AND ENERGY INTERNET. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2661 Held 28-30 July 2023, Qingdao, China. Softcover 270(approx) pages 9781713885382 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$132.00

POWER SYSTEM AND ENERGY TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2659 Held 18-20 August 2023, Changsha, China. Softcover 273(approx) pages 9781713885368 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$132.00

PRECISION MACHINERY AND MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023 (ICPMMT 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2631 Held 19-21 May 2023, Kenting, Taiwan. Softcover 232(approx) pages 9781713885221 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$132.00

RECRYSTALLIZATION AND GRAIN GROWTH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2635 Held 15-19 May 2023, Chongqing, China. Softcover 302(approx) pages 9781713885238 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$132.00

SMART GRID AND ENERGY INTERNET. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (SGEI 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2662
Held 8-10 September 2023, Chengdu, China.
Softcover 264(approx) pages 9781713885399
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$132.00

SUSTAINABLE URBAN DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2023.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1263
Held 2-3 August 2023, Jakarta, Indonesia.
Softcover 595(approx) pages 9781713885115
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$158.00

International Institute of Acoustics and Vibration (IIAV):

INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF ACOUSTICS AND VIBRATION. VOLUME 28 NUMBER 3 (2023).

International Journal of Acoustics and Vibration Volume 28 Number 3
Softcover 335 pages 9781713879619 Arenas, J. P. and Crocker, M. J. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$30.00

International Joint Conference on Artificial Intelligence (IJCAI):

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 32ND 2023. (IJCAI-23) (10 VOLS)

Held 19-25 August 2023, Macao, China. Softcover 7,211 pages 9781713884606 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$995.00

International Mine Water Association (IMWA):

INTERNATIONAL MINE WATER ASSOCIATION CONFERENCE. 2023. (IMWA 2023) THE FUTURE

Held 17-21 July 2023, Newport, UK.
Softcover 584 pages 9781713884163 Stanley, P. and Wolkersdorfer, P. et al. 97817
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$140.00

NACE International:

ASSOCIATION FOR MATERIALS PROTECTION AND PERFORMANCE. ANNUAL CONFERENCE AND EXPO. 2023. (8 VOLS)

Held 19-23 March 2023, Denver, Colorado, USA. Softcover 5,896 pages 9781713877844 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$595.00

North American Membrane Society (NAMS):

NORTH AMERICAN MEMBRANE SOCIETY. ANNUAL MEETING. 32ND 2023. (NAMS 2023) A NEW ERA OF SUSTAINABLE MEMBRANE INNOVATION

Held 13-17 May 2023, Tuscaloosa, Alabama, USA. Softcover 136(approx) pages 9781713884989 Weinman, S. T. Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$125.00

Printed Circuit Engineering Association (PCEA):

PCB WEST CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. 2023. (3 VOLS)

Held 19-22 September 2023, Santa Clara, California, USA. Softcover 2,040 pages 9781713884026 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$295.00

Schloss Dagstuhl:

ALGORITHMS. ANNUAL EUROPEAN SYMPOSIUM. 31ST 2023. (ESA 2023) (3 PARTS)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 274
Held 4-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, The Netherlands.
Softcover 1,746(approx) pages 9781713881476 Li Gortz, I. and Farach-Colton, M. et al97817
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$225.00

APPROXIMATION ALGORITHMS FOR COMBINATORIAL OPTIMIZATION PROBLEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 26TH 2023. (APPROX 2023) (2 PARTS) (AND 27TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON RANDOMIZATION AND COMPUTATION, RANDOM 2023)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 275
Held 11-13 September 2023, Atlanta, Georgia, USA.
Softcover 1,328(approx) pages 9781713881483 Megow, N. and Smith, A.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$175.00

AUTOMATA, LANGUAGES, AND PROGRAMMING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 50TH 2023. (ICALP 2023) (3 PARTS)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 261

Held 10-14 July 2023, Paderborn, Germany.

Softcover 2,568(approx) pages 9781713881346 Etessami, K. and Feige, U. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$225.00

COMPUTATIONAL COMPLEXITY CONFERENCE. 38TH 2023. (CCC 2023)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 264

Held 17-20 July 2023, Warwick, UK.

Softcover 936(approx) pages 9781713881377 Ta-Shma, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

MATHEMATICAL FOUNDATIONS OF COMPUTER SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 48TH 2023. (MFCS 2023) (2 PARTS)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 272

Held 28 August - 1 September 2023, Bordeaux, France.

Softcover 1,320(approx) pages 9781713881452 Leroux, J. and Lombardy, S. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

OBJECT-ORIENTED PROGRAMMING. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 37TH 2023. (ECOOP 2023) (2 PARTS)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 263

Held 17-21 July 2023, Seattle, Washington, USA.

Softcover 1,312(approx) pages 9781713881360 Ali, K. and Salvaneschi, G.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

Science and Technology Publications, LDA (SciTePress):

COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. (IJCCI 2023)

Held 13-15 November 2023, Rome, Italy.

Softcover 566 pages 9781713886501

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

INFORMATICS IN CONTROL, AUTOMATION AND ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2023. (ICINCO 2023) (VOLUME 1)

Held 13-15 November 2023, Rome, Italy. Volume 1.

Softcover 783 pages 9781713886464

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

INFORMATICS IN CONTROL, AUTOMATION AND ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2023. (ICINCO 2023) (VOLUME 2)

Held 13-15 November 2023, Rome, Italy. Volume 2.

Softcover 339 pages 9781713886471

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY, KNOWLEDGE ENGINEERING AND KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT.

INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. (IC3K 2023) VOLUME 1: KDIR

Held 13-15 November 2023, Rome, Italy. Volume 1: KDIR.

Softcover 488 pages 9781713886433

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$130.00

KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY, KNOWLEDGE ENGINEERING AND KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT.

INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. (IC3K 2023) VOLUME 2: KEOD

Held 13-15 November 2023, Rome, Italy. Volume 2: KEOD.

Softcover 347 pages 9781713886440

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY, KNOWLEDGE ENGINEERING AND KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT.

INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. (IC3K 2023) VOLUME 3: KMIS

Held 13-15 November 2023, Rome, Italy. Volume 3: KMIS.

Softcover 333 pages 9781713886457

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

SPORTS SCIENCES RESEARCH AND TECHNOLOGY SUPPORT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2023. (SPORTS 2023)

Held 16-17 November 2023. Rome. Italy. Softcover 257 pages 9781713886495

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$110.00

WEB INFORMATION SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 19TH 2023. (WEBIST 2023)

Held 15-17 November 2023, Rome, Italy. Softcover 604 pages 9781713886518

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$170.00

Society for Modeling & Simulation International (SCS):

MODELING AND SIMULATION CONFERENCE. ANNUAL. 2023. (ANNSIM 2023)

Simulation Series Vol 55 #1

Held 23-26 May 2023, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 719 pages 9781713873280

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$175.00

SPIE - International Society for Optics and Photonics:

29TH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON ATMOSPHERIC AND OCEAN OPTICS: ATMOSPHERIC PHYSICS (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12780

Held 26-30 June 2023, Moscow, Russian Federation.

Softcover 1,572 pages 9781510668096 Romanovskii, Oleg A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

38TH EUROPEAN MASK AND LITHOGRAPHY CONFERENCE (EMLC 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12802

Held 19-21 June 2023, Dresden, Germany. Softcover 300 pages 9781510668607 Behringer, Uwe F.W.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

3D PRINTING FOR LIGHTING

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12670

Held 22-23 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 130 pages 9781510665545 Narendran, Nadarajah

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON APPLIED MATHEMATICS, MODELLING, AND INTELLIGENT **COMPUTING (CAMMIC 2023) (2 PARTS)**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12756

Held 24-26 March 2023, Tangshan, China.

Softcover 1,344 pages 9781510667600 Ye, Xuexia

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

3RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON LASER, OPTICS, AND OPTOELECTRONIC TECHNOLOGY (LOPET 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12757
Held 26-28 May 2023, Kunming, China.
Softcover 784 pages 9781510667624 Li, Xiaotian
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$154.00

5TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION SCIENCE, ELECTRICAL, AND AUTOMATION ENGINEERING (ISEAE 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12748
Held 24-26 March 2023, Wuhan, China.
Softcover 1,246 pages 9781510667440 Lei, Tao
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$215.00

ACTIVE PHOTONIC PLATFORMS (APP) 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12647
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Nanoscience + Engineering. Softcover 124 pages 9781510665088 Subramania, Ganapathi S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCED LASER PROCESSING AND MANUFACTURING VII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12762
Held 14-16 October 2023, Beijing, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.
Softcover 116 pages 9781510667730 Rongshi, Xiao
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCED LASERS, HIGH-POWER LASERS, AND APPLICATIONS XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12760
Held 14-16 October 2023, Beijing, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.
Softcover 188 pages 9781510667693 Liu, Jun
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCES IN COMPUTATIONAL METHODS FOR X-RAY OPTICS VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12697
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 120 pages 9781510666085 Chubar, Oleg
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCES IN METROLOGY FOR X-RAY AND EUV OPTICS X

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12695
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 144 pages 9781510666047 Assoufid, Lahsen
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCES IN MICROSCOPIC IMAGING IV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12630
Held 28 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At European Conferences on Biomedical Optics.
Softcover 106 pages 9781510664692 Beaurepaire, Emmanuel
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCES IN SOLAR ENERGY: HELIOSTAT SYSTEMS DESIGN, IMPLEMENTATION, AND OPERATION

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12671
Held 20-22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 128 pages 9781510665569 Zhu, Guangdong
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

ADVANCES IN X-RAY/EUV OPTICS AND COMPONENTS XVIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12694

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 108 pages 9781510666023 Mimura, Hidekazu

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

APPLICATIONS OF DIGITAL IMAGE PROCESSING XLVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12674

Held 21-23 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 430 pages 9781510665620 Tescher, Andrew G.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$138.00

APPLICATIONS OF MACHINE LEARNING 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12675

Held 23-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 300 pages 9781510665644 Zelinski, Michael E.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

APPLIED OPTICAL METROLOGY V

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12672

Held 22-23 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 226 pages 9781510665583 Novak, Erik

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE FOR SECURITY AND DEFENCE APPLICATIONS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12742

Held 4-5 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Security + Defence.

Softcover 266 pages 9781510667136 Bouma, Henri

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

ASIA-PACIFIC OPTICAL SENSORS CONFERENCE (APOS 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12813

Held 12-16 June 2023, Tianjin, China.

Softcover 64 pages 9781510668829 Liu, Tiegen

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$83.00

ASTRONOMICAL OPTICS: DESIGN, MANUFACTURE, AND TEST OF SPACE AND GROUND SYSTEMS IV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12677

Held 21-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 312 pages 9781510665682 Hull, Tony B.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

AUTOMATED VISUAL INSPECTION AND MACHINE VISION V

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12623

Held 28 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At SPIE Optical Metrology.

Softcover 160 pages 9781510664555 Beyerer, Jurgen

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

BIOMEDICAL IMAGING AND SENSING CONFERENCE

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12608

Held 17-21 April 2023, Yokohama, Japan. At Optics and Photonics International Congress.

Softcover 202 pages 9781510663435 Yatagai, Toyohiko

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

COMPUTATIONAL IMAGING VII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12523
Held 30 April - 4 May 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.
Softcover 128 pages 9781510661608 Petruccelli, Jonathan C.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

CUBESATS, SMALLSATS, AND HOSTED PAYLOADS FOR REMOTE SENSING VII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12689
Held 22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 98 pages 9781510665927 Babu, Sachidananda R.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$83.00

DIFFUSE OPTICAL SPECTROSCOPY AND IMAGING IX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12628
Held 25-29 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At European Conferences on Biomedical Optics.
Softcover 256 pages 9781510664654 Contini, Davide
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

DIGITAL OPTICAL TECHNOLOGIES 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12624
Held 26-28 June 2023, Munich, Germany.
Softcover 320 pages 9781510664579 Kress, Bernard C.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

DISRUPTIVE TECHNOLOGIES IN INFORMATION SCIENCES VII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12542
Held 30 April - 4 May 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.
Softcover 246 pages 9781510662001 Blowers, Misty
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

EARTH OBSERVING SYSTEMS XXVIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12685
Held 22-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 418 pages 9781510665842 Xiong, Xiaoxiong
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

EARTH RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENTAL REMOTE SENSING/GIS APPLICATIONS XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12734
Held 3-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Remote Sensing.
Softcover 494 pages 9781510666979 Schulz, Karsten
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

EIGHTEENTH NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON LASER TECHNOLOGY AND OPTOELECTRONICS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12792
Held 10-13 June 2023, Shanghai, China.
Softcover 476 pages 9781510668379 Zhang, Yajun
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

EIGHTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTROMECHANICAL CONTROL TECHNOLOGY AND TRANSPORTATION (ICECTT 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12790
Held 19-21 May 2023, Hangzhou, China.
Softcover 1,806 pages 9781510668331 Ye, Xuexia
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$215.00

ELECTRO-OPTICAL AND INFRARED SYSTEMS: TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12737

Held 3-5 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Security + Defence.

Softcover 298 pages 9781510667037 Hickman, Duncan L.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

EMERGING APPLICATIONS IN SILICON PHOTONICS IV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12794

Held 24-26 October 2023, Glasgow, United Kingdom. At SPIE Photonex.

Softcover 62 pages 9781510668416 Littlejohns, Callum G.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$83.00

EMERGING IMAGING AND SENSING TECHNOLOGIES FOR SECURITY AND DEFENCE VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12740

Held 3-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Security + Defence.

Softcover 136 pages 9781510667099 Buller, Gerald S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES FOR CELL AND TISSUE CHARACTERIZATION II

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12629

Held 28-29 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At European Conferences on Biomedical Optics.

Softcover 74 pages 9781510664678 Nadkarni, Seemantini K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$83.00

ENVIRONMENTAL EFFECTS ON LIGHT PROPAGATION AND ADAPTIVE SYSTEMS VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12731

Held 5-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Remote Sensing.

Softcover 232 pages 9781510666917 Stein, Karin

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND COMPUTER SCIENCE (AICS 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12803

Held 26-28 July 2023, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 1,104 pages 9781510668621 Chen, Amanda

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

FOURTEENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INFORMATION OPTICS AND PHOTONICS (CIOP 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12935

Held 7-10 August 2023, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 1,474 pages 9781510671744 Yang, Yue

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND ELECTROMECHANICAL AUTOMATION (AIEA 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12709

Held 10-12 March 2023, Nanjing, China.

Softcover 1,706 pages 9781510666412 Wen, Fushuan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER SCIENCE AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY (ICCSCT 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12918

Held 26-28 July 2023, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 668 pages 9781510671232 Chen, Amanda

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$154.00

FUNCTIONAL MATERIAL APPLICATIONS: FROM ENERGY TO SENSING

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12796
Held 24-26 October 2023, Glasgow, United Kingdom. At SPIE Photonex.
Softcover 114 pages 9781510668454 Kean, Alistair
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

GEOSPATIAL INFORMATICS XIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12525
Held 4 May 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.
Softcover 242 pages 9781510661646 Palaniappan, Kannappan
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

HARD X-RAY, GAMMA-RAY, AND NEUTRON DETECTOR PHYSICS XXV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12696
Held 21-22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 212 pages 9781510666061 Cherepy, Nerine J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

HIGH POWER LASERS: TECHNOLOGY AND SYSTEMS, PLATFORMS, EFFECTS VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12739
Held 3-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Security + Defence.
Softcover 80 pages 9781510667075 Ackermann, Harro
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$83.00

IMAGE AND SIGNAL PROCESSING FOR REMOTE SENSING XXIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12733
Held 4-5 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Remote Sensing. Softcover 372 pages 9781510666955 Bruzzone, Lorenzo Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

IMAGING SPECTROMETRY XXVI: APPLICATIONS, SENSORS, AND PROCESSING

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12688
Held 22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 164 pages 9781510665903 lentilucci, Emmett J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

INFRARED REMOTE SENSING AND INSTRUMENTATION XXXI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12686
Held 21 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 204 pages 9781510665866 Strojnik, Marija
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

INFRARED SENSORS, DEVICES, AND APPLICATIONS XIII

Proceedings of SPIÉ Volume 12687
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 184 pages 9781510665880 Wijewarnasuriya, Priyalal S.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

INFRARED TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS XLIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12534
Held 30 April - 4 May 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.
Softcover 500 pages 9781510661820 Fulop, Gabor F.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

- 50 -

INTELLIGENT PHOTONICS (META) TECHNOLOGY SYMPOSIUM (IPTS2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12785
Held 16 May 2023, Wuhan, China.
Softcover 72 pages 9781510668201 Zhang, Xiang
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$83.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUTOMATION CONTROL, ALGORITHM, AND INTELLIGENT BIONICS (ACAIB 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12759
Held 28-30 April 2023, Xiamen, China.
Softcover 980 pages 9781510667662 Ladaci, Samir Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$215.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONIC MATERIALS AND INFORMATION ENGINEERING (EMIE 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12919
Held 14-16 July 2023, Guangzhou, China.
Softcover 412 pages 9781510671331 Tan, Wanyi
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EXTREME ULTRAVIOLET LITHOGRAPHY 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12750
Held 2-5 October 2023, Monterey, California, USA. At SPIE Photomask Technology + EUV Lithography.
Softcover 336 pages 9781510667488 Naulleau, Patrick P.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON IMAGES, SIGNALS, AND COMPUTING (ICISC 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12783
Held 27-29 May 2023, Chengdu, China.
Softcover 214 pages 9781510668164 He, Qian
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTERNET OF THINGS AND MACHINE LEARNING (IOTML 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12937
Held 15-17 September 2023, Singapore.
Softcover 408 pages 9781510671805 Ahmad, Badrul Hisham bin Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHATRONICS AND INTELLIGENT CONTROL (ICMIC 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12793
Held 21-23 July 2023, Wuhan, China.
Softcover 576 pages 9781510668393 Zhang, Kun
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MODERN MEDICINE AND GLOBAL HEALTH (ICMMGH 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12789
Held 15 April 2023, Oxford, United Kingdom.
Softcover 722 pages 9781510668294 Sukumaran, Sheiladevi Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$154.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTOELECTRONIC INFORMATION AND FUNCTIONAL MATERIALS (OIFM 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12781
Held 14-16 April 2023, Guangzhou, China.
Softcover 926 pages 9781510668119 Ye, Xuexia
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$176.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PRECISION INSTRUMENTS AND OPTICAL ENGINEERING (PIOE 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12917
Held 25-27 August 2023, Shanghai, China.
Softcover 356 pages 9781510671201 Tao, Wei
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON REMOTE SENSING, MAPPING, AND GEOGRAPHIC SYSTEMS (RSMG 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12815
Held 7-9 July 2023, Kaifeng, China.
Softcover 786 pages 9781510668898 Mao, Feiyue
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$154.00

INTERNATIONAL OPTICAL DESIGN CONFERENCE 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12798
Held 4-8 June 2023, Quebec City, Quebec, Canada.
Softcover 278 pages 9781510668508 Aikens, David M.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

LASER COMMUNICATION AND PROPAGATION THROUGH THE ATMOSPHERE AND OCEANS XII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12691
Held 22-23 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 252 pages 9781510665965 Anguita, Jaime A.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

LIQUID CRYSTALS XXVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12658
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Organic Photonics + Electronics.
Softcover 162 pages 9781510665309 Khoo, lam-Choon
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

LOW-DIMENSIONAL MATERIALS AND DEVICES 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12651
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Nanoscience + Engineering.
Softcover 88 pages 9781510665163 Kobayashi, Nobuhiko P.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$83.00

METAMATERIALS, METADEVICES, AND METASYSTEMS 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12646
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Nanoscience + Engineering.
Softcover 96 pages 9781510665064 Engheta, Nader
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$83.00

MICROWAVE REMOTE SENSING: DATA PROCESSING AND APPLICATIONS II

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12732
Held 3-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Remote Sensing.
Softcover 88 pages 9781510666931 Bovenga, Fabio
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$83.00

MODELING ASPECTS IN OPTICAL METROLOGY IX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12619
Held 26-28 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At SPIE Optical Metrology.
Softcover 290 pages 9781510664470 Bodermann, Bernd
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

MOLECULAR AND NANOPHOTONIC MACHINES VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12663

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Organic Photonics + Electronics.

Softcover 64 pages 9781510665408 Sekkat, Zouheir

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$83.00

MULTIMODAL IMAGE EXPLOITATION AND LEARNING 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12526

Held 1 May 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA, At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing,

Softcover 244 pages 9781510661660 Agaian, Sos S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

MULTIMODAL SENSING AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE: TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS III

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12621

Held 26-29 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At SPIE Optical Metrology.

Softcover 328 pages 9781510664517 Stella, Ettore

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

NANOENGINEERING: FABRICATION, PROPERTIES, OPTICS, THIN FILMS, AND DEVICES XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12653

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 156 pages 9781510665200 Panchapakesan, Balaji

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

NEXT-GENERATION SPECTROSCOPIC TECHNOLOGIES XV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12516

Held 30 April - 4 May 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.

Softcover 226 pages 9781510661462 Crocombe, Richard A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

NINTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL ENGINEERING, MATERIALS, AND AUTOMATION TECHNOLOGY (MMEAT 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12801

Held 9-11 June 2023, Dalian, China.

Softcover 1,592 pages 9781510668584 Dong, Huajun

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

NINTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON REMOTE SENSING AND GEOINFORMATION OF THE ENVIRONMENT (RSCY2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12786

Held 3-5 April 2023, Ayia Napa, Cyprus.

Softcover 786 pages 9781510668225 Themistocleous, Kyriacos

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$176.00

NOVEL OPTICAL SYSTEMS, METHODS, AND APPLICATIONS XXVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12665

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 188 pages 9781510665446 Hahlweg, Cornelius F.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

ODS 2023: INDUSTRIAL OPTICAL DEVICES AND SYSTEMS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12684

Held 21 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 112 pages 9781510665828 Katayama, Ryuichi

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

OPTICAL COHERENCE IMAGING TECHNIQUES AND IMAGING IN SCATTERING MEDIA V

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12632

Held 25-29 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At European Conferences on Biomedical Optics.

Softcover 278 pages 9781510664739 Vakoc, Benjamin J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

OPTICAL MANIPULATION AND STRUCTURED MATERIALS CONFERENCE

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12606

Held 17-21 April 2023, Yokohama, Japan. At Optics and Photonics International Congress.

Softcover 220 pages 9781510663398 Omatsu, Takashige

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

OPTICAL MEASUREMENT SYSTEMS FOR INDUSTRIAL INSPECTION XIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12618

Held 26-29 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At SPIE Optical Metrology.

Softcover 724 pages 9781510664456 Lehmann, Peter

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$154.00

OPTICAL METHODS FOR INSPECTION, CHARACTERIZATION, AND IMAGING OF BIOMATERIALS VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12622

Held 26-29 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At SPIE Optical Metrology.

Softcover 278 pages 9781510664531 Ferraro, Pietro

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

OPTICAL MODELING AND PERFORMANCE PREDICTIONS XIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12664

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 186 pages 9781510665422 Kahan, Mark A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

OPTICAL TECHNOLOGIES FOR TELECOMMUNICATIONS 2022

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12743

Held 23-26 November 2022, Ufa, Russian Federation.

Softcover 380 pages 9781510667150 Bourdine, Anton V.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

OPTICAL TECHNOLOGY AND MEASUREMENT FOR INDUSTRIAL APPLICATIONS CONFERENCE

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12607

Held 17-21 April 2023, Yokohama, Japan. At Optics and Photonics International Congress.

Softcover 158 pages 9781510663411 Hatsuzawa, Takeshi

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

OPTICAL TRAPPING AND OPTICAL MICROMANIPULATION XX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12649

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 236 pages 9781510665125 Dholakia, Kishan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

OPTICS AND PHOTONICS FOR INFORMATION PROCESSING XVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12673

Held 23 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications. Softcover 232 pages 9781510665606 lftekharuddin, Khan M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

OPTICS FOR ARTS, ARCHITECTURE, AND ARCHAEOLOGY (O3A) IX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12620

Held 26-27 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At SPIE Optical Metrology.

Softcover 136 pages 9781510664494 Liang, Haida

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

OPTICS FOR EUV, X-RAY, AND GAMMA-RAY ASTRONOMY XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12679

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 406 pages 9781510665729 O'Dell, Stephen L.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$138.00

OPTO-ACOUSTIC METHODS AND APPLICATIONS IN BIOPHOTONICS VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12631

Held 25-26 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At European Conferences on Biomedical Optics.

Softcover 88 pages 9781510664715 Kim, Chulhong

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$83.00

OPTOMECHANICAL ENGINEERING 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12669

Held 23 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 212 pages 9781510665521 Doyle, Keith B.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

ORGANIC AND HYBRID TRANSISTORS XXII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12662

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Organic Photonics + Electronics.

Softcover 12 pages 9781510665385 McCulloch, lain

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$33.00

PHOTOMASK JAPAN 2023: XXIX SYMPOSIUM ON PHOTOMASK AND NEXT-GENERATION LITHOGRAPHY MASK TECHNOLOGY

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12915

Held 25-27 April 2023, Online Only.

Softcover 226 pages 9781510670907 Kojima, Yosuke

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

PHOTOMASK TECHNOLOGY 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12751

Held 2-5 October 2023, Monterey, California, USA. At SPIE Photomask Technology + EUV Lithography.

Softcover 444 pages 9781510667501 Liang, Ted

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$138.00

PHOTONIC FIBER AND CRYSTAL DEVICES: ADVANCES IN MATERIALS AND INNOVATIONS IN DEVICE APPLICATIONS XVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12682

Held 20 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 106 pages 9781510665781 Yin, Shizhuo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

PHYSICAL CHEMISTRY OF SEMICONDUCTOR MATERIALS AND INTERFACES XXII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12650

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 22 pages 9781510665149 Musser, Andrew J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$33.00

PLASMONICS: DESIGN, MATERIALS, FABRICATION, CHARACTERIZATION, AND APPLICATIONS XXI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12648

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 120 pages 9781510665101 Tanaka, Takuo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

POLARIZATION SCIENCE AND REMOTE SENSING XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12690

Held 21-22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 216 pages 9781510665941 Kupinski, Meredith K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

QUANTUM COMMUNICATIONS AND QUANTUM IMAGING XXI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12692

Held 21-22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 110 pages 9781510665989 Deacon, Keith S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

QUANTUM TECHNOLOGY: DRIVING COMMERCIALISATION OF AN ENABLING SCIENCE IV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12795

Held 24-26 October 2023, Glasgow, United Kingdom. At SPIE Photonex.

Softcover 68 pages 9781510668430 Padgett, Miles J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$83.00

REMOTE SENSING FOR AGRICULTURE, ECOSYSTEMS, AND HYDROLOGY XXV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12727

Held 3-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Remote Sensing.

Softcover 436 pages 9781510666832 Neale, Christopher M. U.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$138.00

REMOTE SENSING OF CLOUDS AND THE ATMOSPHERE XXVIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12730

Held 5-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Remote Sensing.

Softcover 244 pages 9781510666894 Comeron, Adolfo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

REMOTE SENSING OF THE OCEAN, SEA ICE, COASTAL WATERS, AND LARGE WATER REGIONS 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12728

Held 3-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Remote Sensing.

Softcover 236 pages 9781510666856 Bostater, Charles R.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

REMOTE SENSING TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS IN URBAN ENVIRONMENTS VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12735

Held 3-4 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Remote Sensing.

Softcover 204 pages 9781510666993 Erbertseder, Thilo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

SECOND CONFERENCE ON BIOMEDICAL PHOTONICS AND CROSS-FUSION (BPC 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12753

Held 8-10 June 2023, Shanghai, China.

Softcover 120 pages 9781510667549 Zhang, Zhenxi

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGY AND MANUFACTURING SYSTEMS (ICAMTMS 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12744
Held 26-28 May 2023, Nanjing, China.
Softcover 744 pages 9781510667327 Yu, Bin
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$154.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON APPLIED STATISTICS, COMPUTATIONAL MATHEMATICS, AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING (ASCMSE 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12784
Held 26-28 May 2023, Kaifeng, China.
Softcover 912 pages 9781510668188 Zhang, Yudong
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$176.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BIOMEDICAL AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS (IC-BIS 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12724
Held 28-30 April 2023, Xiamen, China.
Softcover 668 pages 9781510666733 Chen, Ming
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$154.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONIC INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (EIT 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12719
Held 31 March - 2 April 2023, Wuhan, China.
Softcover 1,268 pages 9781510666610 Xiao, Wendong
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$215.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ENERGY, POWER, AND ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGY (ICEPET 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12788
Held 10-12 March 2023, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.
Softcover 1,530 pages 9781510668270 Shakir Md Saat, Mohd Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$215.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GEOGRAPHIC INFORMATION AND REMOTE SENSING TECHNOLOGY (GIRST 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12797
Held 21-23 July 2023, Qingdao, China.
Softcover 782 pages 9781510668478 Tosti, Fabio
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$154.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTOELECTRONIC INFORMATION AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING (OICE 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12752
Held 10-12 June 2023, Online.
Softcover 178 pages 9781510667525 Yue, Yang
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

SEMICONDUCTOR LASERS AND APPLICATIONS XIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12761
Held 14-16 October 2023, Beijing, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.
Softcover 168 pages 9781510667716 Li, Wei
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

SENSORS, SYSTEMS, AND NEXT-GENERATION SATELLITES XXVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12729
Held 3-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Remote Sensing.
Softcover 496 pages 9781510666870 Babu, Sachidananda R.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

SEVENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHATRONICS AND INTELLIGENT ROBOTICS (ICMIR 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12779
Held 19-21 May 2023, Kunming, China.
Softcover 854 pages 9781510668072 Patnaik, Srikanta
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$176.00

SIXTEENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PHOTONICS AND IMAGING IN BIOLOGY AND MEDICINE (PIBM 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12745
Held 29 March - 1 April 2023, Haikou, China.
Softcover 292 pages 9781510667341 Luo, Qingming
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

SIXTEENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON QUALITY CONTROL BY ARTIFICIAL VISION

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12749
Held 6-8 June 2023, Albi, France.
Softcover 366 pages 9781510667464 Jovancevic, Igor
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

SIXTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED ELECTRONIC MATERIALS, COMPUTERS, AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING (AEMCSE 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12787
Held 21-23 April 2023, Shenyang, China.
Softcover 672 pages 9781510668249 Yang, Lvqing
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$154.00

SIXTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER INFORMATION SCIENCE AND APPLICATION TECHNOLOGY (CISAT 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12800
Held 26-28 May 2023, Hangzhou, China.
Softcover 1,730 pages 9781510668546 Dong, Huajun
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$215.00

SPIE-CLP CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED PHOTONICS 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12746
Held 22-23 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA.
Softcover 42 pages 9781510667389 Zayats, Anatoly V.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$55.00

SPINTRONICS XVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12656
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Nanoscience + Engineering.
Softcover 314 pages 9781510665262 Wegrowe, Jean-Eric
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

TARGET AND BACKGROUND SIGNATURES IX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12736
Held 3-4 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Security + Defence.
Softcover 188 pages 9781510667013 Stein, Karin
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$99.00

TECHNIQUES AND INSTRUMENTATION FOR DETECTION OF EXOPLANETS XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12680
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 922 pages 9781510665743 Ruane, Garreth J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$176.00

TECHNOLOGIES FOR OPTICAL COUNTERMEASURES XIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12738

Held 3-6 September 2023, Amsterdam, Netherlands. At SPIE Security + Defence.

Softcover 134 pages 9781510667051 Grasso, Robert J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

TENTH EUROPEAN SEMINAR ON PRECISION OPTICS MANUFACTURING

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12755

Held 18-19 April 2023, Teisnach, Germany.

Softcover 74 pages 9781510667587 Haberl, Alexander

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$83.00

TERAHERTZ EMITTERS, RECEIVERS, AND APPLICATIONS XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12683

Held 21-22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 112 pages 9781510665804 Razeghi, Manijeh

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$99.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL COMPUTING IMAGING CONFERENCE (CITA 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12921

Held 1-3 June 2023, Sydney, Australia.

Softcover 1,576 pages 9781510671409 Liu, Jennifer

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED ALGORITHMS AND NEURAL NETWORKS (AANN

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12791

Held 5-7 May 2023, Qingdao, China. Softcover 676 pages 9781510668355 Ye, Xuexia

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$154.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED ALGORITHMS AND SIGNAL IMAGE PROCESSING (AASIP 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12799

Held 30 June - 2 July 2023, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

Softcover 1,462 pages 9781510668522 Subramaniam, Kannimuthu

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, VIRTUAL REALITY, AND **VISUALIZATION (AIVRV 2023)**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12923

Held 7-9 July 2023, Chongqing, China.

Softcover 672 pages 9781510671485 Sun, Yanan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$154.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER GRAPHICS, IMAGE, AND VIRTUALIZATION (ICCGIV 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12934

Held 16-18 June 2023, Nanjing, China.

Softcover 504 pages 9781510671720 Wang, Yulin

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$138.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER VISION AND PATTERN ANALYSIS (ICCPA 2023) (2

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12754

Held 7-9 April 2023, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 1,032 pages 9781510667563 Shen, Linlin

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL SIGNAL AND COMPUTER COMMUNICATIONS (DSCC 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12716
Held 21-23 April 2023, Xi'an, China.
Softcover 510 pages 9781510666559 Ye, Xuexia

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$138.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS, ELECTRICAL AND INFORMATION ENGINEERING (ICEEIE 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12922
Held 11-13 August 2023, Xiamen, China.
Softcover 868 pages 9781510671423 Qu, Xilong
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$176.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GREEN COMMUNICATION, NETWORK, AND INTERNET OF THINGS (CNIOT 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12814
Held 14-16 July 2023, Chongqing, China.
Softcover 638 pages 9781510668867 Wang, Hongzhi
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$154.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON IMAGE PROCESSING AND INTELLIGENT CONTROL (IPIC 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12782
Held 5-7 May 2023, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.
Softcover 406 pages 9781510668140 Lv, Zhihan
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL, ELECTRONICS, AND ELECTRICAL AND AUTOMATION CONTROL (METMS 2023) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12722
Held 17-19 February 2023, Hangzhou, China.
Softcover 1,236 pages 9781510666689 Ye, Xuexia
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$215.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIGNAL IMAGE PROCESSING AND COMMUNICATION (ICSIPC 2023)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12916
Held 26-28 May 2023, Kunming, China.
Softcover 702 pages 9781510670945 Wang, Gang
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$154.00

TRANSLATIONAL BIOPHOTONICS: DIAGNOSTICS AND THERAPEUTICS III

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12627
Held 25-29 June 2023, Munich, Germany. At European Conferences on Biomedical Optics.
Softcover 362 pages 9781510664630 Huang, Zhiwei
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$121.00

ULTRAFAST NONLINEAR IMAGING AND SPECTROSCOPY XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12681
Held 21-22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 86 pages 9781510665767 Liu, Zhiwen
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$83.00

UNCONVENTIONAL IMAGING, SENSING, AND ADAPTIVE OPTICS 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12693
Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.
Softcover 500 pages 9781510666009 Dolne, Jean J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$138.00

Curran Associates, Inc.

UNMANNED SYSTEMS TECHNOLOGY XXV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12549

Held 30 April - 4 May 2023, Orlando, Florida, USA. At SPIE Defense + Commercial Sensing.

Softcover 304 pages 9781510662148 Nguyen, Hoa G.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

UV AND HIGHER ENERGY PHOTONICS: FROM MATERIALS TO APPLICATIONS 2023

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12652

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 44 pages 9781510665187 Lerondel, Gilles

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$55.00

UV. X-RAY. AND GAMMA-RAY SPACE INSTRUMENTATION FOR ASTRONOMY XXIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12678

Held 20-22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 484 pages 9781510665705 Siegmund, Oswald H. W.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$138.00

UV/OPTICAL/IR SPACE TELESCOPES AND INSTRUMENTS: INNOVATIVE TECHNOLOGIES AND CONCEPTS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12676

Held 20-22 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 302 pages 9781510665668 Barto, Allison A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

X-RAY NANOIMAGING: INSTRUMENTS AND METHODS VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12698

Held 20-24 August 2023, San Diego, California, USA. At SPIE Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 86 pages 9781510666108 Lai, Barry

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$83.00

XVI INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PULSED LASERS AND LASER APPLICATIONS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 12920

Held 10-15 September 2023, Tomsk, Russian Federation.

Softcover 294 pages 9781510671386 Trigub, Maxim V.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$121.00

Springer Nature:

MATERIALS RESEARCH CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 8, ISSUE 20

MRS Advances Volume 8, Issue 20

Held 13-18 August 2023, Cancun, Mexico.

Softcover 98(approx) pages 9781713885825

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$100.00

MATERIALS RESEARCH CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. PART A MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 8, ISSUE

21

MRS Advances Volume 8, Issue 21

Held 13-18 August 2023, Cancun, Mexico.

Softcover 54(approx) pages 9781713885832

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$100.00

MATERIALS RESEARCH CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. PART A MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 8, ISSUE 22

MRS Advances Volume 8, Issue 22

Held 13-18 August 2023, Cancun, Mexico.

Softcover 64(approx) pages 9781713885849

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$100.00

NANOMATERIALS/QUANTUM MATERIALS AND SYSTEMS. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 8, ISSUE 18

MRS Advances Volume 8, Issue 18
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 48(approx) pages 9781713884170
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$100.00

SOFT MATERIALS AND BIOMATERIALS. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 8, ISSUE 19

MRS Advances Volume 8, Issue 19
Held Various Dates and Locations.
Softcover 62(approx) pages 9781713884187
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$100.00

Trans Tech Publications Ltd:

ADVANCED MATERIALS, MECHANICS AND STRUCTURAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2022. (AMMSE 2022)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 102

Held 16-18 December 2022, Seoul, South Korea. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts at the 9th International Conference on Advances Materials, Mechanics and Structural Engineering (AMMSE 2022). Softcover 79 pages 9783036401645 Kim, D. K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$45.00

MATERIALS ENGINEERING AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (AND 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGIES, ICMT 2023)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 105

Held 13-15 January 2023, Singapore. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 6th International Conference on Materials Engineering and Applications (ICMEA 2023) and 7th International Conference on Manufacturing Technolo

Softcover 206 pages 9783036402529 Liang, S. Y. and Shim, J. J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$155.00

MATERIALS SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2021. (ICMS-2021)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 67

Held 19-20 November 2021, Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 10th International Conference on Materials Science (ICMS-2021).

. Softcover 188 pages 9783035717020 Davaasambuu, J. and Sevjidsuren, G. et a97830

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$120.00

RECENT ADVANCES IN MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND NANOMATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2023. (ICRAMEN 2023)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 106

Held 12-13 May 2023, Bhilai, India. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 3rd International Conference on Recent Advances in Mechanical Engineering and Nanomaterials (ICRAMEN 2023)

Softcover 103(approx) pages 9783036402314 Kumbhalkar, M. A. and Gajghat, R. H.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$70.00

SILICATE BINDERS. CONFERENCE. 21ST 2022. (ICBM-2022)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 103

Held 8 December 2022, Brno, Czech Republic. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 20th Conference Silicate Binders (ICBM-2022).

Softcover 120 pages 9783036402024 Dvorak, K. and Ravaszova, S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

VDE Verlag Gmbh:

KONTAKTVERHALTEN UND SCHALTEN; 27. ITG-FACHTAGUNG. 2023. VDE-FACHBERICHT 79

VDE-Fachbericht 79
Held 27-29 September 2023, Karlsruhe, Germany.
Softcover 212 pages 9781713886488
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$210.00

POWER ELECTRONICS, INTELLIGENT MOTION, RENEWABLE ENERGY AND ENERGY MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL EXHIBITION AND CONFERENCE. (PCIM ASIA 2023)

Held 29-31 August 2023, Shanghai, China. Softcover 396(approx) pages 9781713886136 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$258.00

ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 56TH 2023. (ISR EUROPE 2023)

Held 26-27 September 2023, Stuttgart, Germany. Softcover 450(approx) pages 9781713886105 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$395.00

SPEECH COMMUNICATION. ITG CONFERENCE. 15TH 2023. ITG-FACHBERICHT 312

ITG-Fachbericht 312
Held 20-22 September 2023, Aachen, Germany.
Softcover 288 pages 9781713886112
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$295.00

SUSTAINABLE ENERGY SUPPLY AND ENERGY STORAGE SYSTEMS. CONFERENCE. 2023. (NEIS 2023)

Held 4-5 September 2023, Hamburg, Germany. Softcover 310(approx) pages 9781713886129 Schulz, D. Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$195.00

WIP Wirtschaft und Infrastruktur GmbH & Co Planungs-KG:

PHOTOVOLTAIC ENERGY CONVERSION. WORLD CONFERENCE. 8TH 2022. (WCPEC-8) (2 VOLS)

Held 26-30 September 2022, Milan, Italy.
Softcover 1,690 pages 9781713871804 Scognamiglio, A. and Kenny, R. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$295.00